

Effective: 4/18/2017

# Wholesale

# DRAPERY & UPHOLSTERY

# SUPPLY CATALOG

800-289-7899 - 407-578-0000

# Fax: 407-578-0003

info@dixietextilesupply.com

4555 Dardanelle Drive - Orlando, FL 32808

# Table of Contents

MM	ON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES	
A	dhesives & Glues	
С	asters	
С	Carpet Vinyl Binding	
С	leaners	
С	Cording - Welts	
С	Cotton, Dacron, and Kapok	
С	Cushion Snaps and Rings	
D	ecorative Nails	
E	lastic	
F	oam & Related Products	
F	urniture Legs & T-Nuts	
G	Simp	
G	lides - Furniture	
G	Grommets	
Н	log Rings	
Н	look & Loop Fastener	
Ν	leedles (All Types)	
Μ	larking & Layout	
Pi	illow Forms	
Pi	ins (All Types)	
S	cissors (Shears) & Razor Blades	
S	nap Fasteners	
S	ewing Aids	
S	ilicone Lubricant	
S	taples and Staple Guns	
Т	acking Strips	
Т	acks	
T	hread - Drapery	
T	hread - Monofilament	
T	hread - Upholstery	
Т	ools - Upholstery & Drapery	
W	Voven Cane & Spline Reed	
V	entilators	
W	Vood Buttons & Plugs	
	ippers (All Types)	

# Table of Contents

Angle Irons - Brackets - Screws	
Crinoline (Drapery Headings)	
Drapery Hangers-Poly Bags-Wraps-Tub	bes57
Drapery Lining	
Rollease Soft Shade	62
Marine Drapery Track Tail Slide	
Shade Accessories	64
Roman Shade Sytem	
Shirring Tape & Accessories	65
Weights - Drapery	
Wrinkle Remover	
Traverse Rod Cord	

"UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES	
Button Molds	
Button Mould Equipment	69
Fabrics and Cloths	70
Edge Roll	70
Furniture Covers & Pads	72
Springs and Related items	74
Twines	75
Webbing	

#### **Adhesives & Glues**



#### **UC-423**

"Dixie" Stuck-Up Spray Adhesive (12 oz.)

\$ 7.75 Ea 12 @ \$ 6.70

Uses: Foam, Gives soft seam - metal - wood - glass - paper fabrics leather - backed vinyl - resists moisture



#### UC-485

10" Clear Hot Glue Sticks (12/Pkg)

\$ 6.70 Pk 5 @ \$ 5.70 25 @ \$ 4.70

Uses: Fabrics, plastics, wood, glass



#### UC-475

#208 Hot Glue Gun Trigger Fed

\$ 27.95 Ea



#### **UA-A-131**

8 oz. HH-66 Vinyl Cement

\$ 12.15 Ea 6 @ \$ 11.15

Brush In Can, Super Strong, Waterproof, Flexible Bonds for Vinyl Coated and Vinyl Laminated Fabrics. Highly Resistant to Temperature and Weather Extremes.



#### **UA-A-132**

Pint HH-66 Vinyl Cement

\$ 16.97 Ea 6 @ \$ 15.66

Brush In Can, Super Strong, Waterproof, Flexible Bonds for Vinyl Coated and Vinyl Laminated Fabrics. Highly Resistant to Temperature and Weather Extremes.



#### <u>UC-410</u>

Multi-Purpose White Glue (7.625 oz.)

\$ 3.65 Ea 12 @ \$ 3.35

Woodworking and general purpose - not waterproof. Uses: Bonds wood, paper, cloth and other porous materials.



#### **UA-A-133**

Quart HH-66 Vinyl Cement

\$ 22.60 Ea 6 @ \$ 20.90

Brush In Can, Super Strong, Waterproof, Flexible Bonds for Vinyl Coated and Vinyl Laminated Fabrics. Highly Resistant to Temperature and Weather Extremes.



#### **UC-450**

Leech F-26 Heavy Adhesive (Tb)

\$ 3.51 Tb 12 @ \$ 2.40

Waterproof - Quick Tack - Exceeds HUD-FHA requirements

### Carpet Vinyl Binding



#### UC-C-888

CARPET BINDING - WHITE - 1 1/4" ONE EDGE TURNED \$ 0.60 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.35



#### <u>UC-C-891</u>

CARPET BINDING - BLACK - 1 1/4" ONE EDGE TURNED \$ 0.60 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.35

#### <u>Casters</u>



#### <u>UC-1210</u>

UC-2922

\$ 1.30 Ea

Load capacity: 100 lbs per wheel - Use on heavy weight furniture.

UC-2936

\$ 1.20 Ea

UC-2952

\$ 1.15 Ea

(Ea)

(Ea)

(Ea)

M-22 Standard Socket (All Casters) (Ea)

#26 Threaded Stem 5/16" Dia. 1" Long

24 @ \$ 1.05

#01 Plate With Stem Fastener Attached

#26 Threaded Stem 5/16" Dia. 1" Long

60 @ \$ 0.90

60 @ \$ 0.90

\$ 0.60 Ea 50 @ \$ 0.55

Standard socket for use with all casters.

Designed to be used on carpet.



#### <u>UC-2905</u>

#01 Plate With Stem Fastener Attached (Ea) \$ 1.25 Ea 24 @ \$ 1.00

#### <u>UC-2930</u>



#### #02 Stem Fastener (Use w/UC-1210) (Ea) \$ 1.25 Ea 24 @ \$ 0.85





#02 Stem Fastener (Use w/UC-1210) (Ea)

\$ 1.00 Ea 60 @ \$ 0.75



#### <u>UC-2953</u>

#01 Plate With Stem Fastener Attached (Ea) \$ 1.31 Ea 50 @ \$ 0.88

Load capacity: 40 lbs per wheel - Use on light weight furniture. Designed to be used on carpet.



Load capacity: 40 lbs per wheel - Use on light weight furniture. Designed to be used on carpet.



<u>UC-4258</u>

#11 Grip Ring Stem 7/16" D. 1-7/16" L. (Ea) \$ 1.25 Ea 24 @ \$ 1.06



#### <u>UC-97433</u>

1-1/2 Starlet Brass Wheel Only (Ea)

\$ 6.25 Ea 50 @ \$ 5.38

Load capacity: 40 lbs per wheel - Use on light weight furniture. Designed to be used on carpet. USE STEMS: UC-2953, UC-2955, UC-1210



#### <u>UC-96298</u>

2" Satellite Chrome Wheel Only (Ea)

\$ 8.45 Ea 60 @ \$ 7.80

Load capacity: 75 lbs per wheel - Use on medium weight furniture. Designed to be used on carpet. USE STEMS: UC-2936, UC-2952, UC-2940, UC-1210



#### <u>UC-95611</u>

2-1/2 Planet Chrome Wheel Only (Ea)

\$ 8.60 Ea 24 @ \$ 7.85

Load capacity: 100 lbs per wheel - Use on heavy weight furniture. Designed to be used on carpet. USE STEMS: UC-2905, UC-2922, UC-4258, UC-2930, UC-1210



#### <u>UC-96505</u>

3" Saturn Brass Rubber Ring Wheel Only (Ea)

\$ 11.85 Ea 24 @ \$ 10.85

Load capacity: 100 lbs per wheel - Use on heavy weight furniture. Designed to be used on chair mats and hard floors. USE STEMS: UC-2905, UC-2930, UC-1210



#### <u>UC-96296</u>

2" Satellite Brass Wheel Only (Ea)

\$ 6.20 Ea 60 @ \$ 5.20

Load capacity: 75 lbs per wheel - Use on medium weight furniture. Designed to be used on carpet. USE STEMS: UC-2936, UC-2952, UC-2940, UC-1210



#### <u>UC-95605</u>

2-1/2" Planet Brass Wheel Only (Ea)

\$ 7.50 Ea 24 @ \$ 6.60

Load capacity: 100 lbs per wheel - Use on heavy weight furniture. Designed to be used on carpet. USE STEMS: UC-2905, UC-2922, UC-4258, UC-2930, UC-1210



#### <u>UC-95552</u>

2-1/4" Nova Brass Rubber Ring Wheel (Ea)

\$ 9.50 Ea 50 @ \$ 8.55

Load capacity: 75 lbs per wheel - Use on medium weight furniture. Designed to be used on chair mats and hard floors. USE STEMS: UC-2936, UC-2940, UC-1210



#### <u>UC-95750</u>

2-3/8 Pacer Twin Wheel Chrome (Ea)

\$ 7.20 Ea 24 @ \$ 6.32

Load capacity: 100 lbs per wheel - Use on heavy weight furniture. Designed to be used on carpet, chair mats and hard floors. USE STEMS: UC-2905, UC-2922, UC-4258, UC-2930, UC-1210

#### **Cleaners**



#### <u>UA-1580</u>

Hyde Clean Leather Cleaner (16 oz)

\$ 12.05 Ea 12 @ \$ 11.20

Formulated for automotive and home leather goods. Conditions as it cleans.

### Cording - Welts



<u>UC-950</u>

5/32" Tissue Welt Cord (500 Yd Roll)

\$ 29.55 Rl 3 @ \$ 27.30

Used for furniture welting. Not washable.



#### <u>UC-955</u>

5/32" Tissue Welt Cord (2,000 Yd Box)

\$ 95.50 Bx 2 @ \$ 88.15

Used for furniture welting. Not washable.



#### <u>UC-951</u>

6/32" Tissue Welt Cord (500 Yd Roll)

\$ 32.40 RI 3 @ \$ 29.90

Used for furniture welting. Not washable.



#### <u>DW-406</u>

5/32" Cotton Welt (sold by 10 Lb roll only)

\$ 79.67 RI 2 @ \$ 73.54

Cotton welt cord is used where a soft welt is desired and where washing of the fabric may occur. Uses: Cushions, pillows, bedspreads, slipcovers, etc.



#### <u>UC-645</u>

Scotchguard Fabric Protector 10oz.

\$ 11.55 Ea 6 @ \$ 10.05

Repels spills on upholstery and household fabrics. Uses: All types of fabric - Upholstery, clothing, etc. Not for use on leather, plastic, vinyl, imitation suede.





5/32" Poly Welt Cord (500 Yd Roll)

\$ 28.30 RI 3 @ \$ 26.15

Used for welting where a firm and straighter edge is desired. Not affected by water



5/32" Poly Welt Cord (1,000 Yd Roll)

\$ 55.55 RI 2 @ \$ 51.25

Used for welting where a firm and straighter edge is desired. Not affected by water  $% \left( {{\left[ {{{\rm{A}}} \right]}_{{\rm{A}}}} \right)$ 



#### DW-405

4/32" Cotton Welt (sold by 10 Lb roll only) \$ 90.83 Rl 2 @ \$ 83.85

Cotton welt cord is used where a soft welt is desired and where washing of the fabric may occur. Uses: Cushions, pillows, bedspreads, slipcovers, etc.



#### **DW-407**

6/32" - #1 Cotton Welt Cord (10 Lb)

\$78.67 RI 2 @ \$72.62

Cotton welt cord is used where a soft welt is desired and where washing of the fabric may occur. Uses: Cushions, pillows, bedspreads, slipcovers, etc.

#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Cording - Welts



#### <u>DW-408</u>

8/32" - #2 Cotton Welt Cord (10 Lb)

\$ 77.00 RI 2 @ \$ 71.08 6 @ \$ 71.08

Cotton welt cord is used where a soft welt is desired and where washing of the fabric may occur.

Uses: Cushions, pillows, bedspreads, slipcovers, etc.



#### <u>DW-410</u>

16/32" #5 Cotton Welt Cord (10 Lb)

\$ 58.83 RI 2 @ \$ 54.31

Cotton welt cord is used where a soft welt is desired and where washing of the fabric may occur. Uses: Cushions, pillows, bedspreads, slipcovers, etc.



#### <u>DW-413</u>

22/32" Cotton Welt Cord (10 Lb)

\$ 55.00 RI 2 @ \$ 50.77

Cotton welt cord is used where a soft welt is desired and where washing of the fabric may occur. Uses: Cushions, pillows, bedspreads, slipcovers, etc.



#### <u>UC-960</u>

5/32" Cotton Double Welt Cord (72 Yd)

\$ 45.60 Rl 3 @ \$ 42.10

Made of cotton. Used to make French gimp.

## Cotton, Dacron, and Kapok



#### <u>UC-828</u>

60" Wide - 8 oz. Quilting Dacron

\$ 3.95 Yd 40 @ \$ 2.75

A synthetic fiber, not as stiff as bonded Dacron. It has the same characteristics and uses as bonded Dacron.

Uses: Bedspreads, cornice boards, etc.



#### <u>DW-409</u>

12/32" #4 Cotton Welt Cord (10 Lb)

\$ 61.50 RI 2 @ \$ 56.77

Cotton welt cord is used where a soft welt is desired and where washing of the fabric may occur. Uses: Cushions, pillows, bedspreads, slipcovers, etc.

#### <u>DW-411</u>

1" Cotton Welt Cord (10 Lb)

\$ 52.83 RI 2 @ \$ 48.77

Cotton welt cord is used where a soft welt is desired and where washing of the fabric may occur. Uses: Cushions, pillows, bedspreads, slipcovers, etc.



# <u>UC-952</u>

5/32" Tissue Double Welt Cord (250 Yd Roll) \$ 44.97 Rl 3 @ \$ 41.45

Made of tissue. Used to make French gimp.



#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Cotton, Dacron, and Kapok



#### <u>UC-805</u>

27" Wide x 45' Dixie Quality Cotton

Poly Fiber For Pillows (10 lbs Bags)

\$ 49.95 RI 5 @ \$ 49.95

(Sold by the pound - One roll is approximately 15 lbs.) Used for foundation padding in furniture. Used in cushions that use spring cushion units.

**DC-810** 

\$ 45.00 Ea

Uses: Foundation padding in furniture, filling in throw pillows, or any

(Sold by the bag) A fluffy synthetic fiber.

padding where puffiness is desired.



#### <u>UK-105</u>

Kapok (Top Quality) (Per Lb)

\$ 4.50 Lb 25 @ \$ 3.93

Sold by the pound.

Uses: Pillow filling.

#### <u>UC-818</u>

Dacron Wrap 3/4 OZ 27" x 75' (2/bag)

\$ 52.95 RI 3 @ \$ 48.95

(2 - 27" rolls per bundle)

À synthetic fiber, not as fluffy as Dacron. Unlike regular Dacron, bonded Dacron is stiffer and easier to work with. Being bonded, it stays in place and can be glued or stapled to any hard surface, fabric, foam, etc. Uses: Cushions and any padding application where a puffy effect is desired.



#### <u>UC-821</u>

Dacron Wrap 3/4 OZ 54" x 75'

\$ 52.95 RI 3 @ \$ 48.95

A synthetic fiber, not as fluffy as Dacron. Unlike regular Dacron, bonded Dacron is stiffer and easier to work with. Being bonded, it stays in place and can be glued or stapled to any hard surface, fabric, foam, etc. Uses: Cushions and any padding application where a puffy effect is desired.

## **Cushion Snaps and Rings**



#### <u>UC-970</u>

3/8" Eye Cushion Snap - Nickel Plated

\$ 1.15 Ea 25 @ \$ 1.00

Attach snap to cushion and ring to decking with elastic.



<u>UC-974</u>

3/4" Cushion Snap Ring

\$ 0.60 Ea 25 @ \$ 0.45

Attach snap to cushion and ring to decking with elastic.

#### **Decorative Nails**

#### <u>UN-FN999</u>

Brass French Natural Nail

\$ 37.66 Bx 1 @ \$ 37.66 1 @ \$ 37.66



#### UN-H0912

Steel Hammered Nail #HO912 (1000/box) \$ 0.06 Ea 1000 @ \$ 0.03



#### UN-FN912

French Natural High Dome 1000/BX Head Size:7/16" Nail Length:1/2" \$ 0.06 Ea 1000 @ \$ 0.03



#### <u>UN-125</u>

Nails To Match French Natural Nailhead Trim (1M/Bx) \$ 20.00 Bx 3 @ \$ 18.50

1000 per box - 1/2" shanks



#### <u>UN-130</u>

#3 French Natural Nailhead Trim

\$ 28.65 RI 3 @ \$ 26.25

Sold in 50 yard rolls.

Nail head trim is used where there will be no space between nail heads. It is flexible and will easily form around arms and curves. Every third nail head is blank to allow a #9 French Natural nail to be inserted.



#### <u>UN-127</u>

Nickel ( Approx 150 Nails ) & 10 yards of Trim \$ 17.50 RI



#### <u>UN-135</u>

#5 Nickel Nailhead Trim (50 Yd Roll) **750 Nails are Included** \$ 51.60 Rl



#### <u>UN-126</u>

French Natural ( Approx 150 Nails ) & 10 yards of Trim \$ 17.50 RI



#### <u>UN-128</u>

Pewter (Approx 150 Nails) & 10 yards of Trim \$ 17.50 RI

#### **Elastic**



<u>DS-1400</u> 1/4" Elastic: White

\$ 0.39 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.25



<u>DS-1400-B</u>

1/4" Elastic: Black

\$ 0.49 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.33



<u>DS-3800</u>

3/8" Elastic: White

\$ 0.50 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.35



**DS-1200** 1/2" Elastic: White \$ 0.62 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.39



3/8" Elastic: Black

\$ 0.48 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.34



<u>DS-1200-B</u>

1/2" Elastic: Black

\$ 0.62 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.42



#### **DS-3400**

3/4" Elastic: White

\$ 0.75 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.46



**DS-3400-B** 

3/4" Elastic: Black

\$ 0.75 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.47



#### **DS-1100**

1" Elastic: White

\$ 0.99 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.61



<u>DS-1100-B</u>

1" Elastic: Black

\$ 0.99 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.62

#### Foam & Related Products



#### **UF-205**

1/2" X 24 X 80 (Firm ) Economy Grade Foam \$ 5.75 Ea 3 @ \$ 5.25



#### <u>UF-215</u>

2 X 24 X 80 (Firm ) Economy Grade Foam \$ 24.75 Ea 3 @ \$ 22.25



#### **UF-210**

1 X 24 X 80 (Firm) Economy Grade Foam \$ 12.75 Ea 3 @ \$ 11.50

#### <u>UF-220</u>

3 X 24 X 80 (Firm ) Economy Grade Foam \$ 37.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 34.00



#### **UF-227**

5" X 24" X 80" (Firm ) Economy Grade Foam \$ 61.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 56.00



#### **UF-229**

\$ 49.25 Ea 3 @ \$ 45.95

<u>UF-225</u>

Foam

6" X 24" X 80" (Firm ) Economy Grade Foam \$ 73.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 67.50



#### **UF-233**

1 X 54 X 80 (Firm) Economy Grade Foam \$ 28.26 Ea 3 @ \$ 26.06



#### <u>UF-235</u>

2 X 54 X 80 (Firm ) Economy Grade Foam \$ 55.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 51.00



#### **UF-245**

4 X 54 X 80 (Firm ) Economy Grade Foam \$ 100.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 94.00



#### <u>UF-240</u>

3 X 54 X 80 (Firm) Economy Grade Foam \$ 80.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 75.00



# **UF-246**

5 X 54 X 80 (Firm ) Economy Grade Foam \$ 136.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 125.00



#### **UF-244**

6" X 54" X 80" (Firm ) Economy Grade Foam \$ 160.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 145.00



#### **UF-271**

1" X 24" X 80" (Extra Firm ) Charcoal Foam \$ 21.85 Ea 3 @ \$ 20.00



#### <u>UF-272</u>

2" X 24" X 80" (Extra Firm ) Charcoal Foam \$ 43.75 Ea 3 @ \$ 40.10



#### <u>UF-274</u>

4" X 24" X 80" (Extra Firm ) Charcoal Foam \$ 85.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 78.00



#### <u>UF-273</u>

3" X 24" X 80" (Extra Firm ) Charcoal Foam \$ 64.50 Ea 3 @ \$ 59.00



#### <u>UF-280</u>

**UF-282** 

1"X 24"X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Good Grade Foam \$ 15.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 12.00



#### <u>UF-281</u>

2" X 24" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Good Grade Foam \$ 27.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 24.00



3" X 24" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Good Grade Foam \$ 40.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 35.00



#### <u>UF-283</u>

4" X 24" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Good Grade Foam \$ 55.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 45.00



<u>UF-284</u>

**UF-286** 

Grade Foam

5" X 24" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Good Grade Foam \$ 62.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 56.00

#### <u>UF-285</u>

1"X 54"X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Good Grade Foam \$ 27.50 Ea 3 @ \$ 26.00



#### <u>UF-287</u>

3"X 54"X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Good Grade Foam \$ 81.50 Ea 3 @ \$ 76.00



#### <u>UF-288</u>

4"X 54"X 80" ( Soft - Medium ) Good Grade Foam \$ 110.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 102.00

2"X 54"X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Good

\$ 54.50 Ea 3 @ \$ 50.50



#### <u>UF-289</u>

5"X 54"X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Good Grade Foam \$ 136.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 126.00



<u>UF-290</u>

1" X 24" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 14.25 Ea 3 @ \$ 13.15



#### <u>UF-291</u>

2" X 24" X 80" (Soft – Medium) Hi Grade Foam \$ 28.50 Ea 3 @ \$ 26.30



#### <u>UF-293</u>

**UF-295** 

Grade Foam

4" X 24" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 57.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 52.50

1" X 54" X 80" ( Soft - Medium ) Hi

\$ 34.25 Ea 3 @ \$ 32.00



#### <u>UF-292</u>

3" X 24" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 46.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 42.50



#### <u>UF-294</u>

5" X 24" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 72.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 66.50



#### <u>UF-296</u>

2" X 54" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 65.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 60.00



#### <u>UF-297</u>

3" X 54" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 103.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 95.00



<u>UF-298</u>

4" X 54" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 137.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 127.00

#### <u>UF-299</u>

5" X 54" X 80" ( Soft – Medium ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 172.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 160.00



<u>UF-251</u>

1" x 24" x 80" ( Medium – Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 18.25 Ea 3 @ \$ 17.25



#### <u>UF-250</u>

2" X 24" X 80" ( Medium – Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 41.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 37.50



### <u>UF-255</u>

3" X 24" X 80" ( Medium – Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 54.85 Ea 3 @ \$ 51.00



#### <u>UF-260</u>

4" X 24" X 80" ( Medium – Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 73.50 Ea 3 @ \$ 67.00



5" X 24" X 80" ( Medium – Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 92.50 Ea 3 @ \$ 85.00



#### <u>UF-254</u>

1" x 54" x 80" ( Medium – Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 38.25 Ea 3 @ \$ 35.00



#### <u>UF-257</u>

3" x 54" x 80" ( Medium – Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 129.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 112.00



#### <u>UF-256</u>

2" x 54" x 80" ( Medium - Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 85.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 60.00

### UF-258 4" x 54" x Grade Foal

#### 4" x 54" x 80" ( Medium – Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 141.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 132.50



#### <u>UF-259</u>

5" x 54" x 80" ( Medium – Firm ) Hi Grade Foam \$ 205.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 185.00



#### <u>UF-322</u>

2" X 50" X 55" "Out-Door Foam" Med.-Firm Density \$ 80.00 Ea



#### <u>UF-323</u>

3" X 50" X 55" Out-Door Foam" Med.-Firm Density \$ 120.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 110.00



#### <u>UF-324</u>

4" X 50" X 55" "Out-Door Foam" Med.-Firm Density \$ 160.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 147.00

1/2" X 60" X 555" Poly-Foam Roll

\$ 92.00 RI 2 @ \$ 85.00



#### UF-249

1/4 x 60" X 720" Poly-Foam Roll

\$ 145.00 RI 2 @ \$ 135.00



#### <u>UF-230</u>

5" X 9" X 12" X 36" Poly-foam Bolster

\$ 29.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 27.50



#### <u>UF-311</u>

6" X 36" Round Poly-foam Bolster #1032 \$ 11.30 Ea



# UF-310

<u>UF-248</u>

6" X 18" Round Poly-foam Bolster

\$ 5.45 Ea



#### <u>UF-312</u>

8" X 36" Round Poly-foam Bolster #1032 \$ 18.65 Ea



#### **UF-315**

10" X 36" Round Poly-foam Bolster #1032 \$ 24.00 Ea



#### <u>UF-313</u>

6" X 74" Round Poly-foam Bolster #1032 \$ 22.50 Ea



#### <u>UF-314</u>

8" X 74" Round Poly-foam Bolster #1032 \$ 32.00 Ea



# <u>UF-316</u>

10" X 74" Round Poly-foam Bolster #1032 \$48.00 Ea



#### **UF-265**

Shredded Foam (Per Pound) (5# Bags)

\$ 2.75 Lb 1@\$2.75 1@\$2.75

#### **Furniture Legs & T-Nuts**

#### K-3025-025

SF TRAV CTR DRAW, 48-86 - Color: White \$ 31.70 Ea 4 @ \$ 22.65

#### <u>Gimp</u>



#### **UC-H-BLACK**

Hydem Gimp - Black

\$ 1.25 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.80



#### UG-1140-A1

French Gimp: White (36 Yds) Special Order Only \$ 1.15 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.76



**UC-H-WHITE** 

Hydem Gimp: White

\$ 1.25 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.80

#### UG-1140-B1

French Gimp: Natural (36 Yd Bolt Special Order Only) \$ 1.15 Yd 108 @ \$ 0.76



#### UG-9940-A01

Acetate Scroll Gimp: White

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### UG-9940-B01

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Natural

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58

#### UG-9940-C01

<u>UG-9940-C07</u>

UG-9940-C12

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Kasha

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Dark Sand

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Sandstone

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-C03</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Shell

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58

#### <u>UG-9940-C11</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Oyster

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



<u>UG-9940-C14</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Dawn

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



<u>UG-9940-C16</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Alabaster

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



UG-9940-C19

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Off White

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58

SCROLL GIMP COLOR CHART

<u>UG-9940-C25</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Ivory

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-D01</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Champagne

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### UG-9940-D25

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Gold

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### UG-9940-D05

\$ 10.00 Ea

UG-9940-CARD

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Old Gold

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-E11</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp Bark Brown

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-E14</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Straw

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-J16</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Ruby

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-J19</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Chinese Red

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-J23</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Claret

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-E16</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Camel

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-J18</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Wine

# \$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58

#### <u>UG-9940-J20</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Dark Claret

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58

#### <u>UG-9940-K32</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Sandal

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-K33</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Crimson

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-L44</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Dark Green

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58

#### <u>UG-9940-L50</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp - Doric Khaki

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



<u>UG-9940-L39</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Hunter Green

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-L48</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Sea Mist

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-M42</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Dark Navy

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-M52</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Midnight

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



<u>UG-9940-R01</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Black

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58



#### <u>UG-9940-S21</u>

Acetate Scroll Gimp: Light Rose

\$ 0.88 Yd 36 @ \$ 0.58

#### **Glides - Furniture**



<u>UG-205</u>

Plastic Nail Glides 3/4" (100/Bg)

\$ 5.20 Bg

Used on furniture legs and bottom of cabinets to protect the floor.

#### <u>Grommets</u>

#### UG-CUT

1-9/16" Grommet Hole Cutter ONLY Size 12 \$ 21.51 Ea 6 @ \$ 19.00



#### UG-DIE

1-9/16" Grommet Die Set ( 3 Pcs. )

\$ 94.24 Set



#### <u>UG-305</u>

UG-315

#0 Brass Grommets w/Washers (144/Bx)

\$ 8.90 Bx 5 @ \$ 8.20



<u>UG-310</u>

#1 Brass Grommets w/Washers (144/Bx)

\$ 16.90 Bx 6 @ \$ 14.30



<u>UG-316</u>

#3 Brass Grommets w/Washers (144/Bx)

\$ 23.15 Gr 3 @ \$ 21.35



#### <u>UG-317</u>

#4 Brass Grommets w/Washers (144/Bx)

#2 Brass Grommets w/Washers (144/Bx)

\$ 27.65 Gr 3 @ \$ 25.50

\$ 13.55 Bx 5 @ \$ 12.50



#### <u>UG-318</u>

#5 Brass Grommet w/Washers (144/Bx)

\$ 70.90 Gr 6 @ \$ 60.00

#### **COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Grommets**



#### <u>UG-306</u>

<u>UG-322</u>

#0 Nickel/Brass Grommets (144/Bx)

#2 Nickel/Brass Grommets (144/Bx)

\$ 9.90 Bx 5@\$9.10



#### <u>UG-311</u>

#1 Nickel/Brass Grommets (144/Bx)

\$ 12.45 Bx 5 @ \$ 11.50



#### <u>UG-319</u>

#3 Nickel/Brass Grommets (144/Bx)

\$ 26.50 Bx 5 @ \$ 24.45



#### UG-321

#4 Nickel/Brass Grommets (144/Bx)

\$ 32.00 Bx 5 @ \$ 29.50

\$ 24.50 Bx 6 @ \$ 20.75



#2 Black Grommets & Washers (144/Bx)

\$ 15.95 Bx



#### <u>UG-324</u>

#4 Black Grommets & Washers (144/Bx)

\$ 32.00 Bx



#### **UG-320**

#0 Economy Grommet Die Kit (Incl 24 Brass Grommets) \$ 20.46 Set



#### <u>UG-325</u>

#0 Heavy Duty Grommet Inserting Die ONLY \$ 49.75 Ea



#### <u>UG-330</u>

**UG-340** 

\$ 62.50 Ea

ONLY

# 1 Heavy Duty Grommet Inserting Die ONLY \$ 52.85 Ea

# 3 Heavy Duty Grommet Inserting Die



#### UG-335

# 2 Heavy Duty Grommet Inserting Die ONLY \$ 54.40 Set



#### UG-345

# 4 Heavy Duty Grommet Inserting Die ONLY \$ 67.50 Ea



#### **UG-350**

# 5 Heavy Duty Grommet Inserting Die ONLY \$ 72.25 Ea

#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Grommets



#### <u>UG-405</u>

# 0 Grommet Hole Cutter

\$ 22.95 Ea



#### <u>UG-415</u>

# 2 Grommet Hole Cutter

# 4 Grommet Hole Cutter

\$ 26.30 Ea

AG-360

\$ 33.35 Ea



#### <u>UG-410</u>

- # 1 Grommet Hole Cutter
- \$ 22.95 Ea



#### <u>UG-355</u>

# 3 Grommet Hole Cutter

\$ 26.25 Ea



#### <u>AG-365</u>

# 5 Grommet Hole Cutter

\$ 41.45 Ea

# <u>Hog Rings</u>



<u>UH-105</u>

Hog Rings - Pre Bent (Per Pound)

\$ 4.95 Lb 25 @ \$ 3.95

Sold by the pound. Used to attach seat covers to automobile seat frames and as a furniture spring clip fastener.



#### <u>UT-530</u>

Straight Hog Ring Plier, Closing Spring

\$ 32.05 Ea

Made of forged steel with vinyl handles.



#### Hook & Loop Fastener



#### **DV-220H-BLA**

Black, 3/4" Plain Back Hook Only

\$ 0.81 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.46 100 @ \$ 0.41

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.



#### DV-222H-BLA

Black, 1" Plain Back Hook Only

\$ 0.88 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.50 100 @ \$ 0.44

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.



#### <u>DV-224H-BLA</u>

Black, 2" Plain Back Hook Only

\$ 1.51 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.86 100 @ \$ 0.60

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.



#### <u>DV-220H-WHI</u>

White, 3/4" Plain Back Hook Only (25 Yards per Roll) \$ 0.81 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.46 100 @ \$ 0.41

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.



#### DV-222H-WHI

White, 1" Plain Back Hook Only

\$ 0.88 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.50 100 @ \$

0.44

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.





#### DV-220L-BLA

Black, 3/4" Plain Back "Loop Only"

\$ 0.81 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.46 100 @ \$ 0.41

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.



#### DV-222L-BLA

Black, 1" Plain Back Loop Only

\$ 0.88 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.50 100 @ \$ 0.44

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.



#### DV-224L-BLA

Black, 2" Plain Back Loop Only

\$ 1.51 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.86 100 @ \$ 0.60

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.



#### DV-220L-WHI

White, 3/4" Plain Back Loop Only

\$ 0.81 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.46 100 @ \$ 0.41

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.



#### DV-222L-WHI

White, 1" Plain Back Loop Only

\$ 0.88 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.50 100 @ \$

0.44

Plain back hook and loop can be sewn or stapled to desired surface.



#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Hook & Loop Fastener



#### DV-321H-BLA

Black, 3/4" Pressure Sensitive Hook Only (25 Yds/Roll) \$ 1.59 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.91 100 @ \$

0.80

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.



#### DV-323H-BLA

Black, 1" Pressure Sensitive Hook Only

\$ 1.75 Yd 25 @ \$ 1.00 100 @ \$ 0.88

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.





### <u>DV-321H-WHI</u>

White, 3/4" Pressure Sensitive Hook Only

\$ 1.59 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.91 100 @ \$ 0.80

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.



#### DV-323H-WHI

White, 1" Pressure Sensitive Hook Only

\$ 1.75 Yd 25 @ \$ 1.00 100 @ \$

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.



DV-325H-WHI

White, 2" Pressure Sensitive Hook Only

\$ 2.99 Yd 25 @ \$ 1.71 100 @ \$

1.49

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.



#### <u>DV-321L-BLA</u>

Black, 3/4" Pressure Sensitive Loop Only

\$ 1.59 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.91 100 @ \$ 0.80

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.



#### DV-323L-BLA

Black, 1" Pressure Sensitive Loop Only

\$ 1.75 Yd 25 @ \$ 1.00 100 @ \$ 0.88

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.



#### DV-325L-BLA

Black, 2" Pressure Sensitive Loop Only

\$ 2.99 Yd 25 @ \$ 1.71 100 @ \$ 1.59

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.



#### DV-321L-WHI

White, 3/4" Pressure Sensitive Loop Only

\$ 1.59 Yd 25 @ \$ 0.91 100 @ \$ 0.80

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.



#### DV-323L-WHI

White, 1" Pressure Sensitive Loop Only

\$ 1.75 Yd 25 @ \$ 1.00 100 @ \$ 0.88

Both hook and loop have pressure sensitive backing for attachment to hard surfaces.



#### Marking & Layout



#### <u>UC-505</u>

White Blackboard Chalk (144/Bx)

\$ 17.64 Bx

Marking chalk that will dust off.





#### <u>UC-510</u>

Tailors Flat Chalk - Assorted Colors (36/Bx) \$ 14.95 Bx

Marking chalk that is harder than Crayon chalk.

#### <u>UG-199</u>

White Grease Pencil

\$ 2.05 Ea 12 @ \$ 0.99

## Needles (All Types)



#### <u>UN-220-12</u>

12" Straight Double 3 Square Point Needle

\$ 7.98 Ea 12 @ \$ 6.75

Used for inserting button twine with buttons in cushions or furniture backs, etc. The button is put on the button twine and the two ends are put into the eye of the needle and then pushed through the cushion or backrest from the front side and then tied off from the back side.

#### <u>UN-220-18</u>

18" Straight Double 3 Square Point Needle \$ 12.10 Ea 12 @ \$ 10.25

Used for inserting button twine with buttons in cushions or furniture backs, etc. The button is put on the button twine and the two ends are put into the eye of the needle and then pushed through the cushion or

#### <u>UN-593</u>

backrest from the front side and then tied off from the back side.

Time Saver Tufting Needle

\$ 39.90 Ea

Used to insert buttons without removing the outside back of piece being tufted. A great time-saver tool.



Used for inserting button twine with buttons in cushions or furniture backs, etc. The button is put on the button twine and the two ends are put into the eye of the needle and then pushed through the cushion or backrest from the front side and then tied off from the back side.

#### <u>UN-245</u>

10" Straight Single Point Needle

\$ 4.20 Ea 12 @ \$ 3.55

Used for inserting button twine with buttons in cushions or furniture backs, etc. The button is put on the button twine and the two ends are put into the eye of the needle and then pushed through the cushion or backrest from the front side and then tied off from the back side.



#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Needles (All Types)



#### **UT-505**

12" Tufting Needle OSB 613

\$ 19.85 Ea

Used to put buttons on furniture from the front side. Button twine with clasp is pushed all the way through the back and then released. The button is tied from the front.



#### UN-250

8" Regulator Heavy Duty

\$ 9.10 Ea 12 @ \$ 7.70

Used to stick through fabric to regulate the padding into corners or where the padding needs adjusting.





#### UN-201-2

2" Curved Rount Point Needle

\$ 1.55 Ea 12 @ \$ 1.30

Round point needles are used on light weight fabrics because them make a smaller hole and tend not to cut the fabric. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



#### UN-201-4

4" Curved Round Point Needle

\$ 2.12 Ea 12 @ \$ 1.80

Round point needles are used on light weight fabrics because them make a smaller hole and tend not to cut the fabric. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



**UT-506** 

Extra Clasps For UT-505 (144/Pk)

\$ 10.90 Bx

Used to put buttons on furniture from the front side. Button twine with clasp is pushed all the way through the back and then released. The button is tied from the front.

#### UN-255

10" Regulator Heavy Duty

\$ 10.55 Ea 12 @ \$ 8.90

Used to stick through fabric to regulate the padding into corners or where the padding needs adjusting.



#### **UN-203**

1ea - 3",4",5", 6" Curved Round Point Needle

\$ 4.90 Ea 12 @ \$ 4.15

Round point needles are used on light weight fabrics because them make a smaller hole and tend not to cut the fabric. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.

#### UN-201-3

3" Curved Round Point Needle

\$ 1.58 Ea 12 @ \$ 1.34

Round point needles are used on light weight fabrics because them make a smaller hole and tend not to cut the fabric. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



#### UN-201-5

5" Curved Round Point Needle

\$ 2.15 Ea 12 @ \$ 1.81

Round point needles are used on light weight fabrics because them make a smaller hole and tend not to cut the fabric. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Needles (All Types)



#### <u>UN-204</u>

1ea - 3",4",5",6" Curved Diamond Point Needle

\$ 6.10 Ea 12 @ \$ 5.15

Square point needles are used on heavier fabrics because the square points cut through the fabric more easily. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.

#### <u>UN-210-3</u>

3" Curved 3 Square Point Needle

\$ 3.15 Ea 12 @ \$ 2.70

Square point needles are used on heavier fabrics because the square points cut through the fabric more easily. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



#### <u>UN-210-5</u>

5" Curved 3 Square Point Needle

\$ 4.58 Ea 12 @ \$ 3.90

Square point needles are used on heavier fabrics because the square points cut through the fabric more easily. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



#### <u>UN-210-8</u>

8" Curved 3 Square Point Needle

\$ 6.40 Ea 12 @ \$ 5.45

Square point needles are used on heavier fabrics because the square points cut through the fabric more easily. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



#### <u>DS-2414</u>

Assorted Hand Needles (50/Pk)

\$ 2.65 Pk 12 @ \$ 2.45

Uses: Light weight fabrics, drapery fabrics, etc.



#### <u>DS-17736</u>

#16 Machine Needles (4/Pk)

\$ 1.79 Pk 12 @ \$ 1.53

For use in a home type sewing machine.



#### <u>UN-210-2</u>

2-1/2" Curved 3 Square Point Needle

\$ 3.05 Ea 12 @ \$ 2.60

Square point needles are used on heavier fabrics because the square points cut through the fabric more easily. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.

#### <u>UN-210-4</u>

4" Curved 3 Square Point Needle

\$ 3.89 Ea 12 @ \$ 3.29

Square point needles are used on heavier fabrics because the square points cut through the fabric more easily. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



#### <u>UN-210-6</u>

6" Curved 3 Square Point Needle

\$ 5.05 Ea 12 @ \$ 2.95

Square point needles are used on heavier fabrics because the square points cut through the fabric more easily. The higher the gauge number, the smaller the needle diameter.



#### <u>DS-1782</u>

Ball Point Hand Sewing Needle (10/Pk)

\$ 1.65 Pk 12 @ \$ 1.45

Uses: Light weight fabrics, drapery fabrics, etc.



#### <u>DS-17734</u>

#14 Machine Needles (4/Pk)

\$ 1.75 Pk 12 @ \$ 1.44

For use in a home type sewing machine.



#### <u>DS-2404</u>

Machine Needles Assorted (4/Pk)

\$ 3.25 Pk 12 @ \$ 2.75

For use in a home type sewing machine.

#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Needles (All Types)



#### <u>UN-211</u>

#22 190R X 150 Industrial Needle 10 PK.

\$ 6.00 Pk 10 @ \$ 5.53



#### <u>UN-212</u>

#22 135 x 17 Industrial Needle 10 Pk

\$ 6.00 Pk 10 @ \$ 5.53

#### **Pillow Forms**



#### <u>DP-323</u>

12" x 12" (Dixie) Square Poly Pillow Form

\$ 7.50 Ea 36 @ \$ 6.90



#### <u>DP-324</u>

14" x 14" (Dixie) Square Poly Pillow Form

\$ 7.40 Ea 24 @ \$ 6.85



## DP-325 16" X 16" "Dixie" Square Pillow Form \$ 8.00 Ea 15 @ \$ 7.35



#### <u>DP-327</u>

20" X 20" "Dixie" Square Pillow Form

\$ 12.25 Ea 12 @ \$ 10.45



#### <u>DP-326</u>

18" X 18" "Dixie" Square Pillow Form

\$ 8.50 Ea 12 @ \$ 7.75



#### <u>DP-328</u>

22" X 22" "Dixie" Square Pillow Form

\$ 13.25 Ea 10 @ \$ 12.25



#### <u>DP-329</u>

24" X 24" "Dixie" Square Pillow Form

\$ 15.00 Ea 10 @ \$ 13.75



#### <u>DP-331</u>

28" x 28" (Dixie) Poly Pillow Non-Woven Cover (Euro) \$ 16.75 Ea



#### <u>DP-301</u>

14" X 14" Square Pillow Form

\$ 11.15 Ea 10 @ \$ 10.30 10 @ \$ 10.30



#### <u>DP-330</u>

26" X 26" "Dixie" Square Pillow Form (Euro) \$ 15.73 Ea 8 @ \$ 14.50



#### <u>DP-332</u>

30" x 30" (Dixie) Poly Pillow Non-Woven Cover \$ 21.50 Ea



#### <u>DP-302</u>

16" X 16" Square Pillow Form

\$ 11.05 Ea 8 @ \$ 10.10 8 @ \$ 10.10

#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Pillow Forms



D	<b>P-</b>	3	0	<u>3</u>

18" X 18" Square Pillow Form

\$ 14.50 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.50



#### <u>DP-305</u>

22" X 22" Square Pillow Form

\$ 21.25 Ea 8 @ \$ 19.75



#### <u>DP-307</u>

26" X 26" Square Pillow Form

\$ 28.00 Ea 4 @ \$ 26.00



#### <u>DP-309</u>

36" X 36" Square Pillow Form

\$ 46.50 Ea 3 @ \$ 43.00



#### <u>DP-304</u>

20" X 20" Square Pillow Form

\$ 17.00 Ea 5 @ \$ 16.00



#### <u>DP-306</u>

24" X 24" Square Pillow Form

\$ 26.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 24.00



<u>DP-308</u>

30" X 30" Square Pillow Form

\$ 34.95 Ea 4 @ \$ 32.00



#### <u>DP-316</u>

28" X 28" Square Pillow Form

\$ 30.25 Ea 5 @ \$ 27.95

16" Round Pillow Form

\$ 9.50 Ea 8 @ \$ 8.75



# <u>DP-310</u>

14" Round Pillow Form

\$ 9.95 Ea



# <u>DP-312</u>

18" Round Pillow Form

\$ 11.00 Ea 12 @ \$ 10.10

#### <u>DP-314</u>

14" X 20" "Dixie" Sham Pillow

\$ 7.42 Ea 12 @ \$ 6.85



# DP-313

**DP-311** 

14" X 18" Kidney Pillow Sham

\$ 8.50 Ea 15 @ \$ 7.85

#### <u>DP-321</u>

5" X 12" Neck Roll Pillow Form

\$ 8.75 Ea

#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Pillow Forms



#### <u>DP-426</u>

18" X 18" Feather / Down 90% / 10%

\$ 22.50 Ea



#### <u>DP-520</u>

20" x 20" Ultra Poly Down "Miracle Blend 50% / 50% \$ 17.00 Ea

#### Pins (All Types)



#24 Steel T-Pin 1-1/2" (1/2 lb) UPC 15914 \$ 17.50 Bx



#### <u>DP-115</u>

#20 Steel T-Pin 1-1/4" (1/2 lb) UPC 15912 \$ 17.50 Bx 10 @ \$ 14.75



Ο

<u>DP-125</u>

# 20 - 1-1/4" Florist Pins (250/Bx)

\$ 3.70 Bx

**DP-135** 

Push Pin (100)



#### <u>DP-128</u>

#32 - 1-7/8" Florist Pins (250/Bx)

\$ 3.70 Bx



#### <u>DP-140</u>

Twist Pin (100 pcs.)

\$ 11.25 Bx 6 @ \$ 9.50

Used to hold arm covers, head rests, etc. in place.



3" Upholstery Pins (1 DZ.)

\$ 3.55 Dz 12 @ \$ 3.00

Used to hold heavy fabric in place while fitting.

<u>DP-427</u>

20" X 20" Feather / Down 90% / 10%

\$ 26.50 Ea

# Scissors (Shears) & Razor Blades



#### <u>UL-1-45</u>

#12 Safety Razor Blades (100 ea.)

\$ 8.40 Pk

Packed 100 per box - Industrial double honed.



#### <u>UT-574</u>

Clauss Thread Clippers

\$ 7.25 Ea





For small hands and light to medium weight fabrics.



#### <u>UT-550</u>

10 1/4" Wiss Heavy Duty Shears

10 1/4" Wiss "Left Hand" Regular Shears

\$ 43.95 Ea

<u>UT-554</u>

\$ 44.25 Ea



Heavy duty shears for all fabrics.



UT-556 12 1/4" Wiss Knife-Edge Shears

\$ 54.00 Ea

Big, heavy duty shears for all fabrics.





Heavy duty shears for all fabrics.

#### <u>UT-558</u>

Wiss Thread Clippers

\$ 11.95 Ea

#### **Sewing Aids**



DS-2515 Deluxe Seam Ripper

\$ 1.90 Ea 12 @ \$ 1.56



Disappearing Ink Marking Pen \$ 3.60 Ea 12 @ \$ 3.30

Used for marking fabrics. Ink disappears in approximately 24 hours.

**DS-4181** 



#### <u>DS-4183</u>

Sewing Machine Oiler (Large)

\$ 4.95 Ea 12 @ \$ 4.50

#### Silicone Lubricant



#### <u>UC-600</u>

"Dixie" Slick-Em Silicone Spray

\$ 5.89 Ea 12 @ \$ 4.89

Dry Lubricant - Colorless - Odorless - Waxless - Stainless - Non-Flammable - No greasy or oily film - Not affected by water - Retards corrosion

Uses: Fabrics - Poly foam, lets cover slip on easier - Zippers - Sticking drawers - Spray fabric edge when sewing - Eliminates needle heat - Sewing machine working surface

### **Snap Fasteners**



<u>UF-900</u>

VL-12105 Baby Cap 5/16" Shank (100)

\$ 9.60 Bx 6 @ \$ 8.95

This small size snap fastener will provide firm snap holding power without a large aesthetic look on the finished product. Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



#### <u>UF-902</u>

VL-12303 Baby Stud Wide Flange (100)

\$ 5.85 Bx 6 @ \$ 5.35

This small size snap fastener will provide firm snap holding power without a large aesthetic look on the finished product. Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



#### <u>UF-901</u>

VL-12205 Baby Socket Fastener (100)

\$ 8.55 Bx 6 @ \$ 7.95

This small size snap fastener will provide firm snap holding power without a large aesthetic look on the finished product. Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



#### <u>UF-903</u>

VL-12402 Baby Post" Wide Flange (100)

\$ 5.20 Bx 6 @ \$ 4.80

This small size snap fastener will provide firm snap holding power without a large aesthetic look on the finished product. Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



#### **UF-105**

VL-10127 Button Fastener Long (100)

\$ 13.50 Bx 6 @ \$ 12.50

These caps (buttons) are self-piercing and can be attached without pre-punching. Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant).

Long shanks are for thick materials with several folds.



#### **UF-115**

VL-10224 Socket Fastener Std. (100)

\$ 11.25 Bx 6 @ \$ 10.40

These sockets are heavy-duty with superior snap action. These sockets are used with all standard size caps (buttons). Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



#### **UF-121**

VL-10412 Eyelet Fastener Short (100)

\$ 6.35 Bx 6 @ \$ 5.85 6 @ \$ 5.85

These two parts are used together when the application requires two pieces of flexible material to be snapped together. When together, they snap into the button/socket. Note: A small flat-headed screw or pop rivet can also be inserted into the UF-124 stud and attached to a hard surface. Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



#### **UF-124**

VL-10370 Stud Fastener Standard (100)

\$ 7.50 Bx 6 @ \$ 6.90

These two parts are used together when the application requires two pieces of flexible material to be snapped together. When together, they snap into the button/socket. Note: A small flat-headed screw or pop rivet can also be inserted into the UF-124 stud and attached to a hard surface. Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



#### **UF-924**

VL-10342 Gypsy Stud Fastener (100)

\$ 26.80 Bx 6 @ \$ 24.80

These two parts are used together when the application requires two pieces of flexible material to be snapped together. When together, they snap into the button/socket. Note: A small flat-headed screw or pop rivet can also be inserted into the UF-124 stud and attached to a hard surface. Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



#### **UF-110**

VL-10128 Button Fastener Short (100)

\$ 12.40 Bx 6 @ \$ 11.40

These caps (buttons) are self-piercing and can be attached without pre-punching.

Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Short shank works best for most applications.



#### **UF-915**

VL-10224 Socket Fastener Hard Action (100)

\$ 12.08 Bx 6 @ \$ 11.15

These sockets are heavy-duty with superior snap action. These sockets are used with all standard size caps (buttons). Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



**UF-920** 

VL-10413 Eyelet Fastener Long (100)

\$ 7.00 Bx 6 @ \$ 6.50

These two parts are used together when the application requires two pieces of flexible material to be snapped together. When together, they snap into the button/socket. Note: A small flat-headed screw or pop rivet can also be inserted into the UF-124 stud and attached to a hard surface. finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



#### **UF-922**

**UF-135** 

VL-10379 Stud Fastener Deep (100)

\$8.55 Bx 6 @ \$7.90

These two parts are used together when the application requires two pieces of flexible material to be snapped together. When together, they snap into the button/socket. Note: A small flat-headed screw or pop rivet can also be inserted into the UF-124 stud and attached to a hard surface. Finish: Nickel over brass (rust resistant). Packed: 100 per box.



VL-10393-12 Screw Stud 3/8" Stainless Screw (100) \$ 29.50 Bx 6 @ \$ 27.50

Nickel over brass screw studs have a Phillips head and are self-tapping. They are to be attached to a hard surface.



#### <u>UF-136</u>

VL-10393-20 Screw Stud 5/8" Stainless Screw (100) \$ 29.75 Bx 6 @ \$ 27.50

Nickel over brass screw studs have a Phillips head and are self-tapping. They are to be attached to a hard surface.



#### <u>UF-935</u>

VL-10301 Screw Stud Self-Drilling 1/2" (100)

\$ 39.05 Bx 6 @ \$ 35.85

Nickel over brass screw studs have a Phillips head and are self-tapping. They are to be attached to a hard surface.



#### <u>UF-941</u>

VL-10224 Military Black Socket (100)

\$ 11.50 Bx



#### <u>UF-943</u>

VL-10412 Military Black Post (100)

\$ 5.95 Bx



#### <u>UF-932</u>

VL-10393-25 Screw Stud 1" Screw (100) Stainless Screw \$ 34.10 Bx 6 @ \$ 31.00

Nickel over brass screw studs have a Phillips head and are self-tapping. They are to be attached to a hard surface.



#### <u>UF-940</u>

VL-10128 Military Black Cap 1/4" shank (100) \$ 12.50 Bx



#### <u>UF-942</u>

VL-10370 Military Black Stud (100)

\$ 6.35 Bx



#### <u>UF-141</u>

Snap Fastener Kit (6 Pc Set)

\$ 10.35 Ea

Six-piece set includes 1/2 doz. fasteners, cap, socket, eyelet, stud and setting tool.



#### <u>UG-360</u>

Press-N-Snap Hand Tool

\$ 171.92 Ea

Used to attach snap fasteners and grommets. Included with tool: Button/Socket and #1 grommet dies.



#### <u>UG-362</u>

Press-N-Snap Socket Die

\$ 20.40 Ea



#### <u>UG-364</u>

Press-N-Snap Stud Die

\$ 21.46 Ea



#### <u>UG-361</u>

Pres-N-Snap Button Die

\$ 20.40 Ea



Press-N-Snap Eyelet Die

\$ 20.40 Ea



#### <u>UG-365</u>

Press-N-Snap Rubber Retainer (Gray) -

\$ 4.95 Ea



#### <u>UG-369</u>

Press-N-Snap Bench Mount

\$ 31.08 Ea



#### <u>UG-371</u>

Pres-N-Snap #1 Grommet Die Set

\$ 35.77 Ea



#### <u>UG-373</u>

Pres-N-Snap #0 Grommet Hole Punch

\$ 39.85 Ea



#### <u>UG-372</u>

Pres-N-Snap #2 Grommet Die Set

\$ 48.55 Ea



#### <u>UG-374</u>

Press-N-Snap #1 Grommet Hole Punch

\$ 39.85 Ea



Finish: Nickel (rust resistant).

#### <u>UG-375</u>

Pres-N-Snap #2 Grommet Hole Punch

VL-78505 Washer Turnbuckle (100)

\$ 0.19 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.15

\$ 36.60 Ea

**UF-966** 



<u>UF-965</u>

VL-78403 Eyelet Turnbuckle Regular (Ea)

\$ 0.38 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.23

Finish: Nickel (rust resistant).



#### <u>UF-968</u>

VL-78332 2" Prong Stud Turnbuckle (Ea)

\$ 0.76 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.70



#### <u>UF-971</u>

VL-78324 Stud Turnbuckle 5/8" Screw (Ea) \$ 1.28 Ea 100 @ \$ 1.18



#### <u>UF-974</u>

VL-78322 Single Base Stud Turnbuckle (Ea) \$ 0.86 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.79

# \$ 0.12 Ea

(Ea)

**UF-969** 



#### <u>UF-972</u>

VL-78315 Stud Turnbuckle Self-Tap (Ea)

VL-78507 Fab Clinch Plate Turnbuckle

100 @ \$ 0.11

\$ 1.30 Ea 100 @ \$ 1.20

Attached to a hard surface. Only one turnbuckle eyelet/washer will go on top of this stud.

<u>UG-370</u>

Pres-N-Snap #0 Grommet Die Set

\$ 36.75 Ea



#### <u>UF-975</u>

VL-78323 Double Base Stud Turnbuckle (Ea)

\$ 0.90 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.83

Attached to a hard surface with two screws (not included). Two turnbuckle eyelets/washers will go on top of this stud.



#### <u>UF-978</u>

#45 Turnbuckle Eyelet Hole Cut Punch For VL-78403 \$ 94.17 Ea

### **Staples and Staple Guns**



<u>US-3108</u>

1/4" Duo-Fast 31 Series Staples

\$ 6.30 Bx 5 @ \$ 5.81



#### <u>US-3112</u>

3/8" Duo-Fast 31 Series Staples

\$ 7.90 Bx 5 @ \$ 7.32



#### <u>US-3116</u>

1/2" Duo-Fast 31 Series Staples

\$ 8.60 Bx 5 @ \$ 8.00



#### <u>US-338</u>

1/4" Duo-Fast Narrow Crown Staples (10M/Bx) \$ 8.10 Bx 5 @ \$ 7.80



#### <u>US-3312</u>

3/8" Duo-Fast Narrow Crown Staples (10M/Bx) \$ 8.65 Bx 5 @ \$ 7.95



#### <u>US-3316</u>

**US-5012** 

1/2" Duo-Fast Narrow Crown Staples (10M/Bx) \$ 9.65 Bx 5 @ \$ 8.95



#### <u>US-508</u>

1/4" Duo-Fast Staples (5M/Bx)

\$ 9.16 Bx 5 @ \$ 8.44



#### <u>US-5010</u>

5/16" Duo-Fast Staples (5M/Bx)

\$ 9.75 Bx 5 @ \$ 9.00



#### <u>US-5016</u>

\$ 9.95 Bx

1/2" Duo-Fast Staples (5M/Bx)

3/8" Duo-Fast Staples (5M/Bx)

5 @ \$ 9.20

\$ 11.80 Bx 5 @ \$ 10.90



#### <u>US-ED-508</u>

1/4" Duo-Fast "SUB" Staples (10M/Bx)

\$ 5.30 Bx 5 @ \$ 4.89



#### <u>US-ED-5012</u>

3/8" Duo-Fast "SUB" Staples (10M/Bx)

\$ 6.89 Bx 5 @ \$ 6.35

#### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Staples and Staple Guns



#### US-ED-5010

5/16" Duo-Fast "SUB" Staples (10M/Bx)

\$ 5.85 Bx 5 @ \$ 5.39



#### <u>US-ED-5016</u>

1/2" Duo-Fast "SUB" Staples (10M/Bx)

\$7.19 Bx 5 @ \$6.67



#### <u>US-508-SS</u>

1/4" Duo-Fast Stainless Staples

\$ 27.99 Bx 6 @ \$ 25.82



#### <u>US-5016-SS</u>

1/2" Duo-Fast Stainless Staples

\$ 36.08 Bx



#### <u>US-5012-SS</u>

3/8" Duo-Fast Stainless Staples

\$ 30.73 Bx 6 @ \$ 28.34



#### <u>US-5012-W</u>

Duo-Fast Electric Wide Crown Staple Gun

\$ 332.00 Ea



# <u>US-852</u>

Duo-Fast Hand Staple Gun

\$ 73.70 Ea 3 @ \$ 68.00 12 @ \$

F

#### US-DUO-GUN-W

Fasco Duo-Fast Air W/Crown Staple Gun #50 \$ 182.95 Ea



#### <u>US-BA-7106</u>

59.20

#71 - 1/4" "BEA" Staples (20M/Bx)

\$ 20.33 Bx 18 @ \$ 18.77



#### <u>US-BA-7110</u>

#71 - 3/8" "BEA" Staples (20M/Bx)

\$ 17.33 Bx 12 @ \$ 16.00



#### <u>US-BA-7112</u>

#71 - 1/2" "BEA" Staples (20M/Bx)

\$ 18.00 Bx 12 @ \$ 16.62



#### <u>US-EE-710</u>

3/8" BEA "SUB" Staples (10M/Bx)

\$ 7.75 Bx 6 @ \$ 7.00



#### <u>US-EE-706</u>

1/4" BEA "SUB" Staples (10M/Bx)

\$ 6.38 Bx 6 @ \$ 5.67



#### <u>US-EE-712</u>

71 - 1/2" BEA "SUB" Staples (10M/Bx)

\$ 8.26 Bx 6 @ \$ 7.65
### **COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Staples and Staple Guns**



#### **US-EE-710-SS**

71-3/8" "BEA" Stainless Staples (10M/Bx) \$ 37.75 Bx 6 @ \$ 35.20



#### **US-EE-712-SS**

71 - 1/2" "BEA" Stainless Staples (10M/Bx)\$ 39.78 Bx 6 @ \$ 36.69



#### US-BEA

#71 "Electric" Staple Gun by Maestri

\$ 236.00 Ea



#### **US-BEA-GUN**

**BEA/STANTECH Air Staple Gun** 

\$ 259.00 Ea





#### **US-FASC-LN**

Fasco BEA Long Nose Air Staple Gun

\$ 259.95 Ea



### US-PORTER

\$ 165.00 Ea

Porter Cable Staple Gun

\$ 169.75 Ea 2 @ \$ 159.50

### **Tacking Strips**



#### **UT-206**

1/2" Wide Tacking Strip (500 Yd Roll)

\$ 6.95 RI 6 @ \$ 6.50



#### UT-215

27" Slimline Steel #8 Tack (25/Bdl)

\$ 8.95 Bdl 5 @ \$ 7.89 20 @ \$ 6.85

sold by the bundle of 25 ea.

Used to finish the outside arm or back on furniture. Fabric is pushed over the tacks and then the fabric is folded over and hammered into place. Eliminates the need to hand sew. Can only be used on straight edges.



#### UT-207

Tacking Board, 1/2" x 38" (2# Bundle)

\$ 4.50 Bl 10 @ \$ 3.70



30" Plastic Tack Strip Cover (25/Bl)

\$ 3.60 Bl 5 @ \$ 3.30

Slides over tack strip to eliminate cutting of fabric.

### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Tacking Strips



#### <u>UT-220</u>

Metal Curve-Ease - Regular (100 Ft Roll)

\$ 16.95 RI 3 @ \$ 14.50

Used on furniture curved outside arms and backs. Curve-Eze is stapled or tacked to the frame and then the fabric is placed on top with the fabric edge being folded into it and then hammered down. Eliminates hand sewing.

## <u>Tacks</u>



#3 (3/8") Blue Upholstery Tack (1 Lb/Bx)

\$ 7.45 Bx 5 @ \$ 6.30



<u>UT-222</u>

Metal Curve-Ease - Heavy (100 Ft Roll)

\$ 16.85 RI 5 @ \$ 15.50

Used on furniture curved outside arms and backs. Curve-Eze is stapled or tacked to the frame and then the fabric is placed on top with the fabric edge being folded into it and then hammered down. Eliminates hand sewing.



<u>UT-6</u>

#6 (1/2") Blue Upholstery Tack (1 Lb/Bx)

\$ 7.45 Bx 6 @ \$ 6.30

### **Thread - Drapery**



<u>DT-125</u>

**UT-3** 

Anefil Nylon STX-16 - 8oz Soft Thread: White

\$ 18.20 Cn 6 @ \$ 16.54

A very light weight thread that blends in with different fabric colors. Put-up in 8 ounce cones. Used in blind stitch machines.



### <u>DT-120</u>

50/3 White Polyester Thread 1/2 Lb Cone

\$ 11.95 Cn 5 @ \$ 11.00

50/3 polyester thread is lighter in weight than 0/3 cotton - 1/2 pound cones (approx 12,000 yards). Used in sergers and where a stretch in the thread is desired.

## Thread - Monofilament



#### <u>DT-130</u>

#8 Soft Clear Mono Thread (1-1/2 Lb)

\$ 28.35 Ea 5 @ \$ 26.15

Equivalent to size 0000 cotton. Sold by the 1 1/2 lb cone (does not include canister)



#### <u>UT-63</u>

#63 Clear Mono Thread (1 1/2 lb. Canister) \$ 41.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 38.00

Equivalent to size 16/4 cotton and 69 nylon. Sold by the 1 1/2 lb cone (does not include canister)



### <u>DT-135</u>

#18 Soft Mono Clear (1-1/2# Canister)

\$ 60.00 Ea 3 @ \$ 56.00

Equivalent to size 0/3 cotton. Sold by the 1 1/2 lb cone (does not include canister)



#### <u>UT-73</u>

Canister for 1 1/2 lb. Mono-Filament Thread \$ 3.50 Ea

### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES

### **Thread - Upholstery**

#### UT-SGB-2010

Sunguard "G" B92 Bobbins (1/2 Gr) Nat/White \$ 24.95 Bx 2 @ \$ 23.95



#### UT-SGB-203Q

Sunguard "G" B92 Bobbins (1/2 gross): Sand \$ 28.67 Bx 2 @ \$ 26.35

#### UT-SGBM-201Q

Sunguard M B92 Bobbins (72) Nat/White

\$ 33.85 Bx



UT-SGBM-220Q

Sunguard M Bobbins (72) - Forest Green

\$ 39.60 Bx



#### UT-SGBM-224Q

Sunguard M B92 Bobbins (72) Black

\$ 41.25 Bx

#### UT-SGBM-232Q

Sunguard M Bobbins (72) - Adriatic Blue

\$ 39.60 Bx

#### UT-SG4-2010

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Natural/White \$ 11.25 Ea 6 @ \$ 10.38

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### \$ 32.10 Bx 2 @ \$ 29.75

UT-SGBM-207Q



#### UT-SGBM-223Q

Sunguard M Bobbins (72) - Charcoal

Sunguard M Bobbins (1/2 Gr) - Cardinal

2 @ \$ 36.70

\$ 39.60 Bx

207

\$ 39.60 Bx



#### <u>UT-SGBM-2310</u>

Sunguard M Bobbins (72) - Saddle

\$ 39.60 Bx

#### UT-SGBM-235Q

Sunguard M Bobbins (72) - Med. Opal

\$ 39.60 Bx



#### UT-SG4-202Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Oyster

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-204Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Beige

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### <u>UT-SG4-206Q</u>

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Sunglow

\$ 13.25 Ea 6 @ \$ 12.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-208Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Burgundy

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-210Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Dark Rose

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-203Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 UVR Sand 203Q

\$ 11.31 Ea 6 @ \$ 10.56

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-205Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Bay Brown

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### <u>UT-SG4-207Q</u>

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Cardinal

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-209Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Black Cherry

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.





#### UT-SG4-212Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Sunflower

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



UT-SG4-214Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Pacific Blue

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



### UT-SG4-2160

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Navy

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-218Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Ocean Green

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps



#### UT-SG4-220Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Forest Green

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps



Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-215Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Dusk Blue

\$ 11.30 Ea 6 @ \$ 10.53

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-2170

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Dark Teal

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, , seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-219Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Shamrock

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98





#### UT-SG4-222Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Shark Grey

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-224Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 UVR Black 224Q

\$ 11.29 Ea 6 @ \$ 10.53

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### <u>UT-SG4-226Q</u>

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Plum

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-228Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Dark Olive

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-230Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Mocha

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



### <u>UT-SG4-223Q</u>

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Charcoal

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### <u>UT-SG4-225Q</u>

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Mediterraean \$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### <u>UT-SG4-227Q</u>

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Taupe

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-229Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Beaver

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.





#### UT-SG4-232Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Adriatic Blue

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-234Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Med. Titanium \$ 11.30 Ea 6 @ \$ 10.53

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



### <u>UT-SG4-236Q</u>

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Graphite

\$ 11.15 Ea 6 @ \$ 10.25

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-202Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Oyster

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-204Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Beige

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



### UT-SG4-233Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Willow

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG4-235Q

4 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Medium Opal

\$ 10.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 9.98

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



### UT-SG8-201Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Natural/White \$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-203Q

Sunguard B92 8 oz. "UVR" : Sand

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-205Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Bay Brown

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15



#### UT-SG8-206Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Sunglow

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-208Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Burgundy

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### <u>UT-SG8-210Q</u>

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Dark Rose

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### <u>UT-SG8-212Q</u>

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Sunflower

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-214Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Pacific Blue

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



### <u>UT-SG8-207Q</u>

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Cardinal

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-209Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Black Cherry

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-211Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Deep Lilac

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Blue Wave

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.





#### UT-SG8-216Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Navy

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



UT-SG8-218Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Ocean Green

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



### UT-SG8-2200

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Forest Green

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-222Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Shark Grey

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps



#### UT-SG8-224Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Black

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps



#### UT-SG8-217Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Dark Teal

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-2190

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Shamrock

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, , seats, awnings, tarps.



### UT-SG8-2210

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Pearl Grey

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, , seats, awnings, tarps.



seats, awnings, tarps.

#### UT-SG8-223Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Charcoal

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15





#### UT-SG8-226Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Plum

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-228Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Dark Olive

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### <u>UT-SG8-230Q</u>

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Mocha

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-232Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Adriatic Blue

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-234Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Me. Titanium

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



### <u>UT-SG8-227Q</u>

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Taupe

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-229Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Beaver

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### UT-SG8-231Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Saddle

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



seats, awnings, tarps.

#### UT-SG8-233Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Willow

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15





#### UT-SG8-236Q

8 oz. Sunguard B92 "UVR" : Graphite

\$ 24.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 22.15

Sunguard is designed for outdoor use, including all marine applications. "UVR" bonded polyester thread - size B92 - left twist. Equivalent to #69 nylon - ultraviolet and mildew resistant - colorfast dyes. Uses: boat tops, seats, awnings, tarps.



#### <u>UT-69B-WHI</u>

#69 Nylon "G" Bobbins (1/2 Gr Box ): White \$ 21.05 Bx



#### UT-D69-10224

1lb. #69 Nylon Thread: Lt. Sand / Beige

\$ 26.20 Ea 6 @ \$ 24.15

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



<u>UT-D69-WHI</u>

Dixie #69 Nylon Thread 1 lb. White

\$ 25.10 Ea 6 @ \$ 23.10

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.

### <u>UT-N8-10224</u>

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Lt. Sand / Beige

\$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.

#### <u>UT-N8-1497</u>

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Dk. Green / Evergreen \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



#### <u>UT-69B-BLA</u>

#69 Nylon "G" Bobbins (1/2 Gr): Black

\$ 23.30 Bx

#### <u>UT-69M-WHI</u>

#69 White "M" Bobbins (1/2 Gr)

\$ 29.08 Bx

### <u>UT-D69-BLA</u>

1lb. #69 Nylon Thread Black

\$ 26.20 Ea 6 @ \$ 24.15

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



#### UT-N8-01

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Wheat / Taupe \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



#### <u>UT-N8-1310</u>

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Eggshell/Natural 722 \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



# <u>UT-N8-18</u>

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Tan / Butterscotch \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



#### **UT-N8-29**

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Chestnut / Chocolate \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



#### **UT-N8-60**

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Wine \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



#### UT-N8-8209

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Grey / Graphite \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



#### UT-N8-9736

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Marine Blue \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.

#### UT-N8-WHI

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: White

\$ 14.20 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.10

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.

### UT-F8X-117

16 oz. #69 Nylon Thread : Ash

\$ 29.75 Tb 3 @ \$ 27.25

a single filament thread that is not twisted. Very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size thread 16/4 cotton, 69 nylon, F



#### **UT-N8-44**

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread-Red / Scarlet \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.

### **UT-N8-74**

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Navy/Midnight 794

\$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



### UT-N8-8975

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Dk. Sand / Brown 756 \$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



#### UT-N8-BLA

8oz. #69 Nylon Thread: Black

\$ 14.85 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.70

Twisted nylon thread is very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size threads 16/4 cotton, Nymo F - Recommended for indoor use.



UT-F8X-100

16 oz. #69 Nylon Thread White

\$ 30.27 Ea 3 @ \$ 27.94

A single filament thread that is not twisted. Very strong and long lasting. Equivalent size thread 16/4 cotton, 69 nylon, F



6@\$

### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES

### **Tools - Upholstery & Drapery**



Grommet Machine

**UG-MAC** 

\$ 198.10 Ea

High quality hand machine. Cuts fabric and covers buttons. Works with 2-piece die and short cutters. The W-1 Button machine has a reinforced frame and handle. Bolts to table for added stability. Comes complete with nylon block for cutting covers. It produces 80 to 120 buttons per hour.

This machine also sets grommets (plain & spur), snaps and ventilators with appropriate dies. Nylon block can be purchased separately. Minimum throat 1" and maximum 2". Spare parts are also sold separately.

### <u>UT-J4</u>

J-4000 Jiffy Steamer

\$ 356.15 Ea

Built-in stainless steel boiler tank, dual thermostats, 1500 Watt heating element, 3-position control switch.



#### <u>US-04B</u>

Eze Foam Cutter Blade 8"

\$ 10.00 Ea



J2000 Jiffy Steamer

**UT-J2** 

\$ 275.77 Ea

Cast aluminum housing with 1-gallon plastic bottle. Improved 1300 Watt heating element.



<u>UT-JH</u>

Jiffy Hand Steamer - E Steamer

\$ 115.50 Ea



#### <u>UT-FQB-8</u>

8" Acu-Cutter Replacement Dual Blade Set \$ 44.00 Ea 1 @ \$ 44.00 1 @ \$ 44.00

Replacement set of dual blades for Acu-Cutter 350



#### <u>UT-FQC-8</u>

8" Acu-Cutter 350 Foam Cutter - 4.5 Amp \$ 320.00 Ea

Multi purpose foam cutter with 4.5 amp motor. Variable speed with always-on switch. Detachable low-profile base with rollers. Fully assembled and ready for use



#### <u>UT-514</u>

Solid Core Tack Hammer

\$ 36.60 Ea

Only one end is magnetic - 1/4" magnetic face - 1/2" face on other end. 7-ounce weight. 5 1/2" head length. Balanced design. Solid bright bronze with steel tipped permanent magnet.



#### Nylon Tip For UT-515 Hammer

<u>UT-509</u>

\$ 4.10 Ea



#### <u>UT-515</u>

Solid Core Tack Hammer w/Plastic Tip

\$ 40.65 Ea

Only one end is magnetic - 1/4" magnetic face - 1/2" plastic tipped face on other end. Balanced design.

### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Tools - Upholstery & Drapery



#### **UT-516**

Split Core Magnetic Tack Hammer

\$ 37.60 Ea

Only one end is magnetic - 5/16" magnetic face - 1/2" face on other end. 7 1/2 ounce weight. 5 1/2" head length. Balanced design.



#### **UT-522**

**Hickory Mallet** 

\$ 19.90 Ea

Hickory wood. Well balanced for ease of use. 1 3/4" face - 5" head length - 8 ounce total weight.



### <u>UT-536</u>

Tack Claw (Combination Tool)

\$ 16.95 Ea

This staple remover can be hit with a hammer. Used to get under staples or tacks. 8 3/4" overall length - 1/2" wide notched angled chisel blade.



Staple Lifter

\$ 22.90 Ea

This staple remover can be hit with a hammer.



#### **UT-566**

Regular Webbing Stretcher

\$ 17.25 Ea

Made of maple with corrugated rubber at one end to eliminate slip. 3 3/8" wide, 7 1/2" overall length.



#### **UT-533**

**Revolving Punch Pliers** 

\$ 17.25 Ea

Used for punching small holes of various sizes.



**Composition Mallet** 

\$ 15.90 Ea

An inexpensive low-bounce, no-mar mallet. One pound total weight.

#### **UT-534**

**Ripping Tool - Chisel** 

\$ 17.15 Ea

 $8\ 3/4"$  long - 1/2" angled chisel blade width. Can be hit with a hammer - For removing old fabric from furniture.



**UT-562** 

Berry Staple Remover

\$ 16.30 Ea 10 @ \$ 15.05

Considered to be the best tool for removing staples. 6 1/4" overall length Fat handle for better grip.



**UT-532** 

Stretching Pliers

\$ 40.25 Ea

Heavy duty - 3 1/2" wide jaws - 8 3/4" overall length. Excellent tool for stretching fabric, vinyl, leather, canvas and webbing. Hammer jaw acts as a lever for a strong pull.



**UT-568** 

Super Webbing Stretcher

\$ 33.50 Ea

Heavy duty - easy to use - good stretching leverage. Designed to grip the webbing close to the frame.



### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Tools - Upholstery & Drapery



### **Ventilators**



#### <u>UG-300</u>

3/4" Brass Ventilators (1 Gross)

\$ 36.50 Gr 6 @ \$ 30.85



### Wood Buttons & Plugs



#### <u>UW-205</u>

3/8" Wood Buttons (100/Bg)

\$ 6.95 Bg 3 @ \$ 6.70



#### <u>UW-220</u>

1/2" Wood Plugs (100/Bg)

\$ 6.95 Bg 3 @ \$ 6.70



#### <u>UW-210</u>

3/8" Wood Plugs (100/Bg)

\$ 6.95 Bg 3 @ \$ 6.70

### COMMON "DRAPERY" AND "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES

### Woven Cane & Spline Reed



#### <u>UC-115</u>

16" Wide 1/2" Mesh Woven Cane (Ft)

\$ 7.45 Ft 10 @ \$ 6.45

Used with furniture that has a groove for cane which is held in place with a piece of spline reed. Can also be used for decoration on furniture or cabinets with a molding covering the edges. The cane is soaked in water for approximately 8 hours before applying to furniture, allowing the cane to become flexible while being worked and tight when dry.



#### <u>UC-225</u>

Spline Reed (Medium Size #8-1/2) (Ft)

\$ 0.29 Ft 50 @ \$ 0.23

After the woven cane has been tapped down into the groove, a bead of white glue is put into the groove and the spline reed is wedged down into the cane. Excess cane is cut off after the woven cane is dry.

### Zippers (All Types)



<u>UZ-105</u>

12" #3 Light Duty Aluminum Zipper Tan

\$ 0.80 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.70

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 100 (one side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - color natural - pin-lock slides. Non-separating zippers have a permanent bottom stop holding the two sides together at one end and a top stop on each side to keep the slide from being removed. Uses: Throw pillows and other light-weight fabric applications.



#### <u>UZ-114</u>

12" #5 Aluminum Zipper Tan

\$ 1.00 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.91

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 100 (one side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - color natural - pin-lock slides. Non-separating zippers have a permanent bottom stop holding the two sides together at one end and a top stop on each side to keep the slide from being removed. Uses: Furniture cushions, upholstery and vinyl weight fabrics.



#### <u>UZ-119</u>

36" #5 Aluminum Zipper Tan

\$ 2.15 Ea 100 @ \$ 1.98

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 100 (one side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - color natural - pin-lock slides. Non-separating zippers have a permanent bottom stop holding the two sides together at one end and a top stop on each side to keep the slide from being removed. Uses: Furniture cushions, upholstery and vinyl weight fabrics.



#### <u>UC-125</u>

24" Wide 1/2" Mesh Woven Cane (Ft)

\$ 11.40 Ft 10 @ \$ 8.80

Used with furniture that has a groove for cane which is held in place with a piece of spline reed. Can also be used for decoration on furniture or cabinets with a molding covering the edges. The cane is soaked in water for approximately 8 hours before applying to furniture, allowing the cane to become flexible while being worked and tight when dry.



#### <u>UZ-106</u>

18" #3 Light Duty Aluminum Zipper Tan

\$ 1.31 Ea 100 @ \$ 1.20

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 100 (one side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - color natural - pin-lock slides. Non-separating zippers have a permanent bottom stop holding the two sides together at one end and a top stop on each side to keep the slide from being removed. Uses: Throw pillows and other light-weight fabric applications.



#### <u>UZ-116</u>

24" #5 Aluminum Zipper Tan

\$ 1.60 Ea 100 @ \$ 1.45

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 100 (one side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - color natural - pin-lock slides. Non-separating zippers have a permanent bottom stop holding the two sides together at one end and a top stop on each side to keep the slide from being removed. Uses: Furniture cushions, upholstery and vinyl weight fabrics.



#### <u>UZ-120</u>

48" #5 Aluminum Zipper Tan

\$ 2.85 Ea 100 @ \$ 2.35

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 100 (one side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - color natural - pin-lock slides. Non-separating zippers have a permanent bottom stop holding the two sides together at one end and a top stop on each side to keep the slide from being removed. Uses: Furniture cushions, upholstery and vinyl weight fabrics.

#### <u>UZ-121</u>

60" #5 Aluminum Zipper Tan

\$ 3.80 Ea 100 @ \$ 3.45



<u>UZ-122</u>

72" #5 Aluminum Zipper Tan

\$ 4.50 Ea 100 @ \$ 4.15

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 100 (one side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - color natural - pin-lock slides. Non-separating zippers have a permanent bottom stop holding the two sides together at one end and a top stop on each side to keep the slide from being removed. Uses: Furniture cushions, upholstery and vinyl weight fabrics.



#### <u>UZ-M10-120BL</u>

120" - #10 Black Marine Separating Zipper \$ 10.78 Ea 10 @ \$ 9.94

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



36" - #10 Black Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 4.82 Ea 25 @ \$ 4.45

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



### UZ-M10-60BLA

60" - #10 Black Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 6.68 Ea 25 @ \$ 6.17

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### UZ-M10-84BLA

84" - #10 Black Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 8.50 Ea 10 @ \$ 7.88

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### <u>UZ-M10-24BLA</u>

24" - #10 Black Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 3.83 Ea 50 @ \$ 3.54

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### UZ-M10-48BLA

48" - #10 Black Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 5.33 Ea 25 @ \$ 4.92

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### UZ-M10-72BLA

72" - #10 Black Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 7.67 Ea 20 @ \$ 7.08

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### UZ-M10-120WH

120" - #10 White Marine Separating Zipper \$ 10.78 Ea 10 @ \$ 9.94

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### UZ-M10-36WHI

36" - #10 White Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 4.82 Ea 25 @ \$ 4.45

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.

#### <u>UZ-M10-60WHI</u>

60" - #10 White Marine Separating Zipper \$ 6.22 Ea 25 @ \$ 5.73

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### UZ-M10-84WHI

84" - #10 White Marine Separating Zipper \$ 8.00 Ea 10 @ \$ 7.38

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### <u>UZ-130</u>

#4 Aluminum Zipper Chain (100/Yd)

\$ 60.00 RI

Overall width 1". Sold by the 100 yard roll.



#### <u>UZ-M10-24WHI</u>

24" - #10 White Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 3.83 Ea 50 @ \$ 3.54

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### <u>UZ-M10-48WHI</u>

48" - #10 White Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 5.33 Ea 25 @ \$ 4.92

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### <u>UZ-M10-72WHI</u>

72" - #10 White Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 7.64 Ea 20 @ \$ 6.98

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.



#### <u>UZ-M10-96WHI</u>

96" - #10 White Marine Separating Zipper

\$ 8.89 Ea 10 @ \$ 8.20

Sold by the unit. Case quantity 25 (two side pull). 1" wide overall tape width - Molded teeth with polyester tape -separating zippers are like a jacket zipper. There is one top stop on each side and one stop with the slider on one side and a long stop on the opposite side, allowing the slide to be removed.

Uses: Boat applications, tents, tarps. Outdoor uses.





#### <u>UZ-135</u>

#5 Aluminum Zipper Chain (100/Yd)

\$ 65.00 RI



### <u>UZ-136</u>

#5 Aluminum Zipper Slides (100ea.)

\$ 11.65 Bg

Sold by the bag of 100



#### <u>UZ-140</u>

#5 Aluminum Zipper Chain Tan (100/Yd)

\$ 50.10 RI



### UZ-M4C-BLA

Black, 4.5 Marine Zipper Chain (Yd)

\$ 0.56 Yd 219 @ \$ 0.43



# <u>UZ-M4C-SPS-B</u>

Black, 4.5 Plastic Marine Zipper Slides (100) \$ 22.75 Bg



### UZ-M4M-SPS-B

Black, 4.5 Metal Marine Zipper Slides (100) \$ 20.05 Bg 4 @ \$ 18.50



### UZ-M4C-SPS

White, 4.5 Plastic Marine Zipper Slides (100) \$ 22.75 Bg



UZ-M4C-WHI

White, 4.5 Marine Zipper Chain (Yd)

\$ 0.56 Yd 219 @ \$ 0.43



#### UZ-M4M-SPS

White, 4.5 Metal Marine Zipper Slides (100) \$ 21.25 Bg 1 @ \$ 21.25 1 @ \$ 21.25



#### UZ-M5-SPS

#5 White Marine Single Pull Slider

\$ 0.35 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.25



#### <u>UZ-M10-BLA</u>

#10 Black Marine Zipper Chain (Yd)

\$ 3.26 Yd 109 @ \$ 2.20



#### \$ 0.76 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.59

UZ-M5-DPS

<u>UZ-M5-WHI</u>

#5 White Marine Zipper Chain (Yd)

#5 White Marine Double Pull Slider

\$ 1.40 Yd 219 @ \$ 1.05



#### UZ-M10-DPS-B

#10 Black Marine Double Pull Slides

\$ 1.35 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.99



#### <u>UZ-M10-SPS-B</u>

#10 Black Marine Single Pull Slides

\$ 0.65 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.51



#### UZ-M10-DPS

#10 White Marine Double Pull Slides
(100 ea.) per box
\$ 1.35 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.99



### UZ-M10-SPS-W

#10 White Marine Single Pull Slides (Sold Each) \$ 0.68 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.52



### <u>UZ-M10-WHI</u>

#10 White Marine Zipper Chain (Yd)

\$ 3.26 Yd 109 @ \$ 2.20

# "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES

### Angle Irons - Brackets - Screws



#### D-395-W

Triple Heavy Duty Wall Bracket - White Projection: 3"- 6"- 9" Adjustable \$ 12.70 Ea 10 @ \$ 9.22

20 @ \$ 0.32

20 @ \$ 0.65

100 @ \$

100 @ \$





#### **DA-102**

2" X 2" Angle Irons

\$ 0.87 Ea 20 @ \$ 0.52 100 @ \$



#### \$ 0.53 Ea 0.27

**DA-103** 

\$ 1.08 Ea

0.54

1-1/2" X 1-1/2" Angle Irons

2-1/2" X 2-1/2" Angle Irons

**DA-101** 

## **DA-104**

3" X 3" Angle Irons

3" X 3/4" Mending Plate

\$ 1.40 Ea 20 @ \$ 0.84 100 @ \$ 0.70

20 @ \$ 0.50

100 @ \$



### DA-105

4" X 4" Angle Irons

\$ 1.83 Ea 20 @ \$ 1.10 100 @ \$ 0.91



#### **DF-120**

Ribbed Plastic Anchor w / Lip 1/4" (Grey) (1,000/Bag) \$ 12.50 Bx 3 @ \$ 11.50

Size: 1" x 3/16" - requires a 3/16" hole - #6-8 screw.



#### **DF-201**

#6 x 3/4" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 2.35 Bx 6 @ \$ 1.90



### **DF-203**

#6 x 1-1/4" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 3.00 Bx 6 @ \$ 2.35



0000

#### **DF-200**

**DA-200** 

\$ 0.60 Ea

0.35

#6 x 1/2" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 2.05 Bx 6 @ \$ 1.60



#### **DF-202**

#6 x 1" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 2.75 Bx 6 @ \$ 2.15



**DF-204** 

#6 x 1-1/2" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 3.40 Bx 6 @ \$ 2.70

### "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES / Angle Irons - Brackets - Screws



CALLER

CI MA

#### <u>DF-205</u>

**DF-207** 

DF-209

#8 x 1/2" Hex Head Screw (100)

#8 x 1" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 3.01 Bx 6 @ \$ 2.78

\$ 2.30 Bx 6 @ \$ 2.02



### <u>DF-206</u>

#8 x 3/4" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 2.95 Bx 6 @ \$ 2.70



#### <u>DF-208</u>

#8 x 1-1/4" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 3.70 Bx 6 @ \$ 3.43



<u>DF-210</u>

#8 x 2" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 5.35 Bx 6 @ \$ 4.67



### <u>DF-213</u>

#6 x 1/2" Tek Hex Head Screw (100)

#8 x 1-1/2" Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 3.25 Bx 6 @ \$ 2.10

\$ 4.18 Bx 6 @ \$ 3.85



### DF-215

#8 x 1/2" Tek Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 3.60 Bx 6 @ \$ 2.25



#### DF-216

#8 x 3/4" Tek Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 4.35 Bx 6 @ \$ 2.80



#### <u>DF-315</u>

1/4" Magnetic Hex Head Driver 2-1/2" (Ea) \$ 5.00 Ea



#### <u>DF-217</u>

#8 x 1" Tek Hex Head Screw (100)

\$ 4.60 Bx 6 @ \$ 3.04

### "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES

## Crinoline (Drapery Headings)



#### DC-216

4" Drapery Buckram Hovotex **(Non Woven)** 100 Yards Per Roll \$ 21.00 Rl 10 @ \$ 19.25

Made of synthetic fiber - washable.



#### DC-220

DC-217

16.75

4" **HEAT SEAL** Drapery Buckram Hovotex **(Non Woven)** 100 Yards Per \$ 30.00 Rl 3 @ \$ 27.75

4" Drapery Buckram (100% Polyester)

10 @ \$ 16.75

25 @ \$

Used with sheer and open weave fabrics to make sewing easier. Can be ironed on with a regular iron. Made of synthetic fiber - washable.

> 100 Yards Per Roll \$ 18.05 Rl 10 @



#### <u>DC-231</u>

4" Drapex Heavy Crinoline (100 Yd)

\$ 53.33 RI

Made of woven fabric with a permanent finish - washable.

### **Drapery Hangers-Poly Bags-Wraps-Tubes**

<u>DD-101</u>

21" Paper Drapery Bands

\$ 48.85 Bx



#### <u>DD-105</u>

Drapery Poly Bags (Ea) 15" x 60"

\$ 0.49 Ea 300 @ \$ 0.28



#### <u>DD-110</u>

Drapery Hangers (Ea)

\$ 0.53 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.35

### <u>DD-120</u>

Drapery Hanger Tubes (Ea)

\$ 0.26 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.17

### **Drapery Lining**



## <u>E-DIX54-IVO</u>

Dixie Lining 54" 70P/30C Ivory

\$ 2.55 Yd 100 @ \$ 1.65 300 @ \$ 1.53



#### **E-GARNET-IVO**

Garnet Plus Sateen 54" 100% Cotton Ivory \$ 4.00 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.55 500 @ \$ 2.40



#### E-DIX54-WHI

Dixie Lining 54" 70P/30C White 751300-2320 \$ 2.55 Yd 100 @ \$ 1.65 300 @ \$ 1.53



### E-GARNET-WHI

Garnet Plus Sateen 54" 100% Cotton White \$ 4.00 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.55 500 @ \$ 2.40



#### **E-GEMINI-BEI**

Gemini 95% Blackout 60" 100% Poly Beige \$ 8.35 Yd 55 @ \$ 5.35 65 @ \$ 5.00



### **E-GEMINI-WHI**

Gemini 95% Blackout 60" 100% Poly White \$ 8.35 Yd 55 @ \$ 5.35 165 @ \$ 5.00



#### **E-LUSTRE-IVO**

Lustre Sateen 54" 100% Cotton Ivory 75170-0920 \$ 4.65 Yd 75 @ \$ 3.00 300 @ \$ 2.80



### **E-LUSTRE-PAL**

Lustre Sateen 54" 100% Cotton Pale Ivory \$ 4.65 Yd 75 @ \$ 3.00 300 @ \$ 2.80



### **E-GEMINI-BLA**

Gemini 95% Blackout 60" 100% Poly Black \$ 8.35 Yd 55 @ \$ 5.35 165@\$ 5.00



### **E-LUSTRE-BLA**

Lustre Sateen 54" 100% Cotton Black 751700-0235 \$ 7.75 Yd 75 @ \$ 5.15 300 @ \$ 4.45



#### **E-LUSTRE-KHA**

Lustre Sateen 54" 100% Cotton Khaki 751700-1126 \$ 5.30 Yd 75 @ \$ 3.40 300 @ \$ 3.20



#### **E-LUSTRE-WHI**

Lustre Sateen 54" 100% Cotton - White 751700-2320 \$ 4.65 Yd 75 @ \$ 3.00 300 @ \$ 2.80



### **E-LUSTRENAP-IVO**

Lustre Nap 54" 100% Cotton Ivory 751701-0920 \$ 6.00 Yd 75 @ \$ 3.85 300 @ \$ 3.60



### E-ONE115-WHI

One-Fifteen Lining 115" White

\$ 6.70 Yd 70 @ \$ 4.45 210 @ \$ 3.85



#### E-RAI54-IVO

Rain No Stain 54" 100% Ivory 801805-0920 \$ 4.45 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.95 300 @ \$ 2.55



## **E-LUSTRENAP-WHI**

Lustre Nap 54" 100% Cotton White 751701-2320 \$ 6.00 Yd 75 @ \$ 3.85 300 @ \$ 3.60



#### **E-PREMIER-IVO**

Premier Plus Sateen 54" 100% Cotton Ivory \$ 5.10 Yd 75 @ \$ 3.25 300 @ \$ 3.05



#### E-RAI54-WHI

Rain No Stain 54" 100% Cotton White 801806-2320 \$ 4.45 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.95 300 @ \$ 2.55



#### E-SATINFLEE-IVO

Satin Fleece 54" 100% Cotton Ivory 800803-0920 \$ 13.10 Yd 27.4 @ \$ 8.40 109 @ \$ 7.85



### E-SONATA-WHI

Roc-Lon Sonata 54" 50/50 White 801888-2320 \$ 4.65 Yd 100 @ \$ 3.20 500 @ \$ 2.80



E-SUPERIOR-WHI

Superior Cotton 54" 100% Cotton White 751002-2320 \$ 3.65 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.35 500 @ \$ 2.20



#### **E-SUPERIORFR-WHI**

Superior Cotton FR 54" 100% Cotton White \$ 5.10 Yd 100 @ \$ 3.25 500 @ \$ 3.05



#### <u>E-BUD54-WHI</u>

Budget Special Suede 54" 30C/70P White 888850-2320 \$ 3.55 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.35 300 @ \$ 2.05



#### E-THE54-WHI

Thermal Suede 54" 50/50 White 801811-2320 \$ 4.10 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.70 300 @ \$ 2.35



#### E-110BLACKOUT50-WHI

BlackOut 50 3 Pass 110" 50/50 White

\$ 14.85 Yd 25 @ \$ 9.55 100 @ \$ 8.90



### E-SONATA-IVO

Roc-Lon Sonata 54" 50/50 Ivory 801888-0920 \$ 4.65 Yd 100 @ \$ 3.00 500 @ \$ 2.80



### E-SUPERIOR-IVO

Superior Cotton 54" 100% Cotton Ivory 751002-0920 \$ 3.65 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.35 500 @ \$ 2.20



#### **E-SUPERIORFR-IVO**

Superior Cotton FR 54" 100% Cotton Ivory \$ 5.10 Yd 100 @ \$ 3.25 500 @ \$ 3.05



#### E-BUD54-PAR

Budget Special Suede 54" 30C/70 Parchment \$ 3.55 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.35 300 @ \$ 2.05



#### E-THE54-PAR

Thermal Suede 54" 50/50 Parchment 801810-0920 \$ 4.40 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.95 300 @ \$ 2.55



#### E-110BLACKOUT50-IVO

BlackOut 50 3 Pass 110" 50/50 Ivory

\$ 14.85 Yd 25 @ \$ 9.55 100 @ \$ 8.90



#### E-110BLACKOUT50FR-IVO

BlackOut 50 3 Pass FR 110" 50/50 Ivory 801853-0920 \$ 17.30 Yd 25 @ \$ 11.15 100 @ \$ 10.40



#### E-110BLACKOUT50FR-WHI

BlackOut 50 3 Pass FR 110" 50/50 White 25 @ \$ 11.15 100 @ \$ \$ 17.30 Yd 10.40



### E-BLA54-IVO

Budget Blackout 54" 30C/70P Ivory/White \$ 5.90 Yd 60 @ \$ 3.90 360 @ \$ 3.40



E-BLA54F-WHI

BlackOut 2-Pass 54" FR White/Grey

\$ 5.65 Yd 60 @ \$ 3.75 360 @ \$ 3.20



#### E-BLACKOUT100-WHI

BlackOut 100 3 Pass 54" 100% Cotton White \$ 8.20 Yd 55 @ \$ 5.25 220 @ \$ 4.90



### E-BLA54-ECR

BUDGET BLACKOUT 54" 30C/70P WHITE / ECRU \$ 5.90 Yd 60 @ \$ 3.90 360 @ \$ 3.40



18 

-

### E-BLA54-WHI

BUDGET BLACKOUT 54" 30C/70P WHITE/WHITE \$ 5.90 Yd 60 @ \$ 3.90 360 @ \$ 3.40



### E-BLACKOUT100-IVO

BlackOut 100 3 Pass 54" 100% Cotton Ivory/White \$ 8.20 Yd 55 @ \$ 5.25 220 @ \$ 4.90



#### E-BLACKOUT50-IVO

BlackOut 50 3 Pass 54" 50/50 Ivory 801850-0920 \$ 7.10 Yd 55 @ \$ 4.55 220 @ \$ 4.25



### E-BLACKOUT50-WHI

BlackOut 50 3 Pass 54" 50/50 White 801850-2320 \$ 7.10 Yd 55 @ \$ 4.55 220 @ \$ 4.25



### E-BLACKOUT50FR-WHI/GR

BlackOut 50 2 Pass FR 54" 50/50 Off-White/Grey \$ 7.55 Yd 55 @ \$ 4.85 220 @ \$ 4.50



#### **E-BLACKOUTLITE-IVO**

BlackOut Lite 1Pass 54" 50/50 Ivory 800804-0920 \$ 4.85 Yd 55 @ \$ 3.15 210 @ \$ 2.90



### E-BLACKOUT50FR-WHI

BlackOut 50 3Pass FR 54" 50/50 Off-White \$ 8.65 Yd 55 @ \$ 5.55 220 @ \$ 5.20



#### **E-BLACKOUTFLEE-IVORY**

BlackOut Fleece 54" 70P/30C Ivory 800802-0920 \$ 14.40 Yd 27.4 @ \$ 9.25 109 @ \$ 8.65



#### **E-BLACKOUTLITE-WHI**

BlackOut Lite 1Pass 54" 50/50 Off-White 800804-1510 \$ 4.85 Yd 55 @ \$ 3.15 210 @ \$ 2.90



#### E-TRINITY-IVO

Trinity 3 Pass 54" 100% Poly - Pale Ivory 801854-0920 \$ 6.85 Yd 55 @ \$ 4.40 220 @ \$ 4.10



### <u>E-TRINITY-WHI</u>

Trinity 3 Pass 54" 100% Poly White 801854-2320 \$ 6.85 Yd 55 @ \$ 4.40 220 @ \$ 4.10

USC Bump Interlining 54" 70C/30P White

44 @ \$ 6.85 220 @ \$



### E-TRINITY-TEA

Trinity 3 Pass 54" 100% Poly Teak 801854-1023 \$ 6.85 Yd 55 @ \$ 4.40 220 @ \$ 4.10



### E-BUMPINTER-NAT

USC Bump Interlining 54" 70C/30P Natural \$ 9.10 Yd 44 @ \$ 5.85 220 @ \$ 5.45



#### **E-HFLANNEL-NAT**

Heavy Flannel 54" 100% Cotton Natural 755888-1405 \$ 5.10 Yd 100 @ \$ 3.25 500 @ \$ 3.05



### **E-HFLANNEL-WHI**

**E-BUMPINTER-WHI** 

850002-2320

\$ 10.65 Yd

6.40

Heavy Flannel Lining 54" 100% Cotton White \$ 5.65 Yd 100 @ \$ 3.65 500 @ \$ 3.40



#### E-INT54-NAT

Interlining 54" 100% Cotton Natural 754777-1405 \$ 4.65 Yd 100 @ \$ 3.00 500 @ \$ 2.80



### <u>E-INT54-WHI</u>

Interlining 54" 100% Cotton White 754777-2320 \$ 5.10 Yd 100 @ \$ 3.25 500 @ \$ 3.05



### E-STITCHBUMP-WHI

USC Stitch Bond Bump 54" 70V/30P White \$ 10.65 Yd 43.7 @ \$ 6.85 225 @ \$ 6.40



### E-STITCHBUMP-NAT

USC Stitch Bond Bump 54" 76C/21V/3P Natural \$ 9.10 Yd 44 @ \$ 5.85 220 @ \$ 5.45



#### E-TABLE-NAT

Table Felt 54" 100% Cotton Natural 850000-1405 \$ 10.40 Yd 100 @ \$ 6.70 500 @ \$ 6.25

### "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES

## Marine Drapery Track Tail Slide



#### <u>UF-983</u>

52-215 Marine Tail Slide - Curtain Slide

\$ 0.50 Ea 500 @ \$ 0.31

### **Rollease Soft Shade**



DR-CSCL

Soft Shade Standard Clutch 2-1/8"

\$ 13.80 Ea



Soft Shade Slim Clutch 1-1/2"

**DR-CSCLSM** 

\$ 14.10 Ea



### <u>DR-CSBKT</u>

Soft Shade Standard Bracket 2-1/8"

\$ 1.54 Ea



### <u>DR-SNSBKT</u>

Soft Shade Slim Bracket 1-1/2"

\$ 1.39 Ea



### DR-CSSPR Soft Shade Spears (Pr)

\$ 1.42 Pr



### DR-CHAIN

Metal Chain

\$ 0.39 Ft 10 @ \$ 0.39 100 @ \$ 0.39

Sold by the foot.



### DR-CORDTAG

Warning Tag

\$ 0.08 Ea



### DR-CSLC1000

Soft Shade 0.9 mm Cord (1,000 Yds)

\$ 121.25 RI



### DR-RDC02W

Soft Shade White 2 Ft Control Cord

\$ 1.90 Ea



#### DR-RDC02V

DR-CSLC100

Soft Shade Vanilla 2 Ft Control Cord

Soft Shade 0.9 mm Cord (100 Yds)

\$ 1.90 Ea

\$ 20.00 RI



### DR-RDC03V

Soft Shade Vanilla 3 Ft Control Cord

\$ 1.90 Ea

### "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES / Rollease Soft Shade



#### DR-RDC03W

Soft Shade White 3 Ft Control Cord

\$ 1.90 Ea



### DR-RDC04V

Soft Shade Vanilla 4 Ft Control Cord

\$ 1.90 Ea



#### DR-RDC04W

Soft Shade White 4 Ft Control Cord

\$ 1.90 Ea



### DR-RDC05V

Soft Shade Vanilla 5 Ft Control Cord

\$ 2.22 Ea



### DR-RDC05W

Soft Shade White 5 Ft Control Cord

\$ 2.20 Ea



#### DR-RDC06V

Soft Shade Vanilla 6 Ft Control Cord

\$ 2.54 Ea



#### DR-RDC06W

Soft Shade White 6 Ft Control Cord

\$ 2.54 Ea



DR-CSCC

Soft Shade Cord Clip

\$ 0.50 Ea



#### DR-CSDDRS

Soft Shade Drive Disk, Spear Retainer (2pcs) \$ 1.25 Ea



# DR-CSDCS

Soft Shade Disk Screw

\$ 0.12 Ea



### DR-CSEE100

Soft Shade Small Screw Eyes (ea.)

\$ 0.10 Ea



#### DR-CSBRS

Soft Shade Bottom Ring Set

\$ 0.34 Ea



# DR-CSEC

Soft Shade End Cap

\$ 0.12 Ea

### DR-CSS14A



Soft Shade 14' Anodized Aluminum Shaft

\$ 40.00 Ea

### "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES / Rollease Soft Shade



#### **DR-CSS7A**

Soft Shade 7' Anodized Aluminum Shaft (Cut 14') \$ 20.00 Ea



### **DR-S-GUIDE**

Soft Shade Assembly Guide

\$ 0.00 Ea

## Roman Shade Sytem

#### **DR-49003**

RBS Cord Roll Support w/Cord - 12' Drop Length \$ 1.79 Ea

Extra cord roll for Roman blind system.

#### **DR-SET-48**

48" Roman Blind System Kits (7pcs. Fiberglass Spline - Chrome Chain \$ 47.00 St

Roman blind system on the market. White aluminum extrusion, powder coated. Wall or ceiling mount. Integrated Velcro tape. Set comes with Cord controls, brackets, continuous cord loop, and counter weight bar.

### **Shade Accessories**



### Multi-Cord Lock (ea.)

**DP-175** 

**DP-177** 

\$ 0.89 Ea

20 @ \$ 2.29 \$ 2.49 Ea

Decorative Wood Tassel White

25 @ \$ 0.75



**DP-176** 

Cord Pulley

\$ 1.95 Ea

### **DS-121**

#2 Nylon Cord (200 Yd roll)

\$ 0.17 Yd 200 @ \$ 0.15

Used for the pull cord with DS-105 (Austrian Ring Shirring Tape), DS-107 and DS-108 (Roman & Balloon Shade Tapes).



#### **DS-201**

1.8 MM Braided Polyester Cord: White (Yd) \$ 0.20 Yd 1000 @ \$ 0.12

Used for pull cord on mini blinds



#### **DS-123**

5/8" OD Plastic Rings: White (1,000).

\$ 19.50 Bg



#### **DS-122**

3/4" Screw Eye - 1000 ea,

\$ 0.14 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.08 1000 @ \$

**DS-125** 

White Split Rings (100)

\$ 18.25 Bg 10 @ \$ 16.75

### "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES / Shade Accessories

#### <u>DS-150</u>

Fabric Tube For 3/8" Rodding

\$ 0.81 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.54

#### DR-49006-25

Fiberglass Spines for Roman Shades -3/16" - Color White ( THIS ITEM IS \$ 0.45 Ft 19 @ \$ 0.34

Fiberglass splines for Roman Shades.

#### <u>DS-170</u>

1/8" - 8' Fiberglass Roman Shade Rib

\$ 1.86 Ea

### DR-49008

**RBS Shade Leveler** 

\$ 0.18 Ea

Shade leveler for roman shades. Easy way to quickly adjust shade cords without tying knots.

#### DR-49400

RBS Shroud

\$ 0.37 Yd

Roman shade cord shroud tube.

### **Shirring Tape & Accessories**



### <u>DS-117</u>

4-Cord Shirring Tape: White (36 yd)

\$ 1.15 Yd 36 @ \$ 1.06

36 yd. roll - 3 3/4" wide



#### <u>DS-106</u>

Austrian Ring Shirring Tape: Natural (Yd) ) \$ 0.90 Yd 72 @ \$ 0.81 144 @ \$ 0.76

72 yd. roll. 1" wide - double shirring cords - ring spacing every 10"  $\,$ 





#### <u>DS-105</u>

Austrian Ring Shirring Tape: White (Yd)

\$ 0.90 Yd 72 @ \$ 0.80

72 yd. roll. 1" wide - double shirring cords - ring spacing every 10"



## DS-104

Roman Ring Shade Tape: Natural (Yd)

\$ 1.02 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.94



## Transparent 1" Roman Ring Shade Tape (YD) \$ 1.10 Yd 144 @ \$ 1.02

72 yd. roll. 1" wide - double shirring cords - ring spacing every 5"

### "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES / Shirring Tape & Accessories



#### <u>DS-109</u>

1-Cord 3/4" Shirring Tape: White (YD)

\$ 0.35 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.33

144 yd. roll - 3/4" wide



#### DS-111

2-Cord 3/4" Shirring Tape: White (YD)

\$ 0.42 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.39

144 yd. roll - 3/4" wide



### <u>DS-114</u>

2-Cord 1" Shirring Tape: Natural (YD)

\$ 0.39 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.36

144 yd. roll - 1" wide



### <u>DS-141</u>

4" Diamond Loop Shirring Tape

4" Pencil Pleat Loop Shirring Tape

\$ 2.10 Yd 72 @ \$ 1.60

<u>DS-110</u>

1-Cord 3/4" Shirring Tape: Natural (YD)

\$ 0.35 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.33

144 yd. roll - 3/4" wide



#### DS-113

2-Cord 1" Shirring Tape: White (YD)

\$ 0.38 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.35

144 yd. roll - 1" wide



### <u>DS-115</u>

Shir Rite Shirring Tape: White (YD)

\$ 0.45 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.42

144 yd. roll - 1" wide



### <u>DS-142</u>

3" Smocking Loop Shirring Tape

\$ 1.75 Yd 72 @ \$ 1.18

### <u>DS-144</u>



2" Pencil Pleat Loop Shirring Tape

\$ 1.20 Yd 72 @ \$ 0.79

#### <u>DS-145</u>

**DS-143** 

1-1/4" Pencil Pleat Loop Shirring Tape

\$ 1.00 Yd 72 @ \$ 0.76

\$ 1.89 Yd 72 @ \$ 1.32



#### <u>DS-134</u>

1/2" Woven Twill Tape: White (YD)

\$ 0.29 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.26



#### <u>DC-321</u>

2" Wide Twill Tape: Natural (Yd)

\$ 0.87 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.65

Sold by the yard. Used to make a pocket on drapery heading for curtain rods.



#### <u>DS-135</u>

3/4" Woven Twill Tape: White (YD)

\$ 0.30 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.27

### "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES / Shirring Tape & Accessories



#### <u>DS-136</u>

3/4" Woven Twill Tape: Natural (YD)

\$ 0.30 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.27



### <u>DS-137</u>

1" Woven Twill Tape: Natural (YD)

\$ 0.37 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.34

Uses: Bias binding - Balloon, Austrian and Roman shade tapes with DS-123 rings added for different spacing.



#### <u>DS-138</u>

1" Woven Twill Tape: White (YD)

\$ 0.37 Yd 144 @ \$ 0.34

Uses: Bias binding - Balloon, Austrian and Roman shade tapes with DS-123 rings added for different spacing.

### **Traverse Rod Cord**



### <u>DS-3515</u>

3515 - 5/8" White Twill Tape (144 Yds)

\$ 52.15 RI

#### <u>DS-202</u>

Brown # 3-1/4 Traverse Rod Cord

\$ 30.20 RI

### Weights - Drapery



#### <u>DW-105</u>

1" E Plastic Covered Weights (100pcs/bag) \$ 15.00 Bg 10 @ \$ 14.00

#### <u>DW-120</u>

Cotton Weighted Tape (Yard)(Lead Free Zinc) \$ 1.40 Yd 50 @ \$ 1.08

This is put in the drapery hem the full width. Used in sheer and light weight fabrics. It helps to give some control to the bottom hem. 1oz per yard



#### <u>DW-115</u>

1" Tab Cloth Covered Weights (100/Box) **K-1615-025** \$ 22.25 Bx 10 @ \$ 20.50 10 @ \$ 20.50

### "DRAPERY" SUPPLIES

### **Wrinkle Remover**



#### <u>DW-501</u>

Spring Mist Wrinkles Out (Gallon)

\$ 17.85 Gl 4 @ \$ 16.25



### <u>DW-502</u>

Trigger Sprayer

\$ 3.05 Ea

# "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES

### **Button Molds**



#### <u>UB-105</u>

#22 Wire Eye R.R. Button Molds (1 Gross) \$ 9.45 Gr 5 @ \$ 6.29

One gross per bag.

Standard No. 9 eye will withstand an 80 lb. pullout test. Buttons are measured by the English standard of 40 lignes per inch. Therefore, a 30 ligne button is 3/4" diameter, a 45 ligne button is 1-1/8" diameter, and so on. The diagram shows the size of a button shell before covering.

Metal backs and shells are zinc plated for rust resistance.



### <u>UB-140</u>

#36 Wire Eye R.R. Button Mold (1 Gross)

\$ 15.06 Gr 5 @ \$ 10.03

One gross per bag.

Standard No. 9 eye will withstand an 80 lb. pullout test. Buttons are measured by the English standard of 40 lignes per inch. Therefore, a 30 ligne button is 3/4" diameter, a 45 ligne button is 1-1/8" diameter, and so on. The diagram shows the size of a button shell before covering.

Metal backs and shells are zinc plated for rust resistance.



#### <u>UB-155</u>

#45 Wire Eye Button Mold (1 Gross)

\$ 15.60 Gr 5 @ \$ 13.00

One gross per bag.

standard No. 9 eye will withstand an 80 lb. pullout test. Buttons are measured by the English standard of 40 lignes per inch. Therefore, a 30 ligne button is 3/4" diameter, a 45 ligne button is 1-1/8" diameter, and so on. The diagram shows the size of a button shell before covering.

Metal backs and shells are zinc plated for rust resistance.



#### UB-135

#30 Snap Fastener Button Mold (1 Gross)

\$ 14.85 Gr 5 @ \$ 9.90

For use with standard size Durable Dot stud or screw stud. Provides a covered button with a standard size durable socket held in place by a collet using standard shells.



### \$ 17.28 Gr 5 @ \$ 14.80

Prongs are secured by simply bending them 90° after insertion. Various washers can be used to secure them more firmly behind burlap or loose filling material.

### "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Button Molds



#### **UB-130**

#30-2" Prong Button Moulds (1 Gross)

\$ 21.05 Gr 5 @ \$ 16.59

Prongs are secured by simply bending them 90° after insertion. Various washers can be used to secure them more firmly behind burlap or loose filling material.



### **DS-175**

#60 - 1-1/2" Standard Half Ball Button (25/bag) 25 @ \$ 0.94 \$ 1.45 Ea



### **DS-184**

#45 - 1-1/8" Standard Half Ball Button

\$ 0.60 Ea 25 @ \$ 0.40



### **DS-176**

- # 75 1-7/8" Standard Half Ball Button
- \$ 1.83 Ea 25 @ \$ 1.22



### **DS-177**

#100 - 2-1/2" Standard Half Ball Button

\$ 2.39 Ea 25 @ \$ 1.56

### **Button Mould Equipment**



#### <u>UB-305</u>

#1 Button Machine

\$ 154.31 Ea

Simple to operate two-piece button covering dies and short cutter. Button sizes 14 through 100. Heavy cast iron alloy construction.



### **UB-320**

#30 Button Mold Die & Cutter (Set)

\$ 85.00 Set





#### <u>UB-360</u>

#60 Button Mold Die & Cutter (Set)

\$ 155.73 Ea





#22 Button Mold Die & Cutter (Set)



## **UB-350**

#45 Button Mold Die & Cutter (Set)

\$ 122.00 Set



### <u>UB-315</u>

#22 Button Cutter Only

\$ 38.21 Ea

### "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Button Mould Equipment



#### **UB-325**

#30 Button Cutter Only

\$ 38.21 Ea



#### <u>UB-345</u>

#40 Button Cutter Only

\$ 45.25 Ea



### <u>UB-335</u>

#36 Button Cutter Only

\$ 36.43 Ea



<u>UB-355</u>

#45 Button Cutter Only

\$48.36 Ea



#### <u>UB-365</u>

#60 Button Cutter Only \$ 57.72 Ea

Edge Roll



#### <u>UE-105</u>

3/4" Edge Roll (Per Foot)

\$ 0.54 Ft 50 @ \$ 0.35

Edge roll is stapled to the edge of the furniture frame to produce a softer edge when padded. It is also sewn on the front edge of a coil spring seat construction to provide a rolled edge.



construction to provide a rolled edge.

Edge roll is stapled to the edge of the furniture frame to produce a softer

### **Fabrics and Cloths**



### **U-LW-WAL-BLA**

Black Wallaby Vinyl

\$ 10.50 Yd 10 @ \$ 9.50 30 @ \$ 8.50



### **U-DUV-BLA**

8oz Duvetyn 54" Black

\$ 10.00 Yd 50 @ \$ 8.45 500 @ \$ 7.75





UC-705

40" Wide - 10 oz. Burlap (Yd)

\$ 2.20 Yd 100 @ \$ 1.44

Fiber: Jute

Used as a foundation cloth over springs and in other areas to support cotton or similar padding.

### "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Fabrics and Cloths



#### <u>UC-706</u>

Burlap-Substitute 40" Wide: Flax

\$ 1.98 Yd 250 @ \$ 1.32

Fiber: Synthetic.

Used as a foundation cloth over springs and in other areas to support cotton or similar padding.



#### <u>UC-715</u>

36" Cambric Accord Cloth: Black

\$ 0.72 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.41 1000 @ \$ 0.35

A synthetic fabric used on the bottom side of furniture to give it a finished look and to serve as a dust cover. Also called: Black Bottom, Bottom Cloth, Dust Cover.



#### <u>UC-725</u>

60" Muslin Substitute Accord Cloth: White

\$ 0.75 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.45

A material used to cover furniture or pillows before the finished upholstery fabric is applied.

**UC-7263** 

\$ 4.80 Yd



#### <u>UC-708</u>

2.3 Beige Sparmont

\$ 1.75 Yd 250 @ \$ 1.10

Fiber: Synthetic.

Used as a foundation cloth over springs and in other areas to support cotton or similar padding.

### <u>UC-730</u>

30" Denim: Natural "Decking"

\$ 3.78 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.52 1000 @ \$ 1.65

A woven fabric (also called decking), used under the cushion portion of furniture to save on upholstery fabric yardage. (Self-decking is when the upholstery fabric is use instead of the denim.)



### <u>UC-735</u>

40" Muslin: Unbleached

\$ 3.84 Yd 100 @ \$ 2.66

A material used to cover furniture or pillows before the finished upholstery fabric is applied.



#### <u>UC-737</u>

5" Wide Skirt Liner (100/Yd): White

\$ 17.90 RI

A heavy weight stiffener used in the skirts of furniture to give body and improve the appearance of the skirt.



#### <u>UC-738</u>

6" Wide Skirt Liner (100/Yd): White

43" Down Proof Ticking: Natural DP UFAC

100 @ \$ 3.20

\$ 19.95 RI

A heavy weight stiffener used in the skirts of furniture to give body and improve the appearance of the skirt.

## <u>UC-739</u>

7" Wide Skirt Liner (100/Yd): White

\$ 22.75 RI

A heavy weight stiffener used in the skirts of furniture to give body and improve the appearance of the skirt.

### "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES

### **Furniture Covers & Pads**



#### <u>UF-500</u>

Furniture Chair Cover (76 x 42) (Ea)

\$ 1.50 Ea 100 @ \$ 1.30

Thin plastic cover used to cover furniture after it has been reupholstered to keep it clean and give a favorable impression to the client when delivered.

\$ 11.00 Ea

### Furniture Legs & T-Nuts





#### **UF-505**

\$ 10.45 Ea

Furniture Sofa Cover (134 x 42) (Ea)

\$ 2.85 Ea 100 @ \$ 2.15

Thin plastic cover used to cover furniture after it has been reupholstered to keep it clean and give a favorable impression to the client when delivered.



### "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES / Furniture Legs & T-Nuts



#### <u>UF-540</u>

Square Tapered Leg Walnut 5" H X ( 4" -2.25" W) \$ 12.00 Ea



### <u>UF-300</u>

Bun Leg WALNUT 3" H X 5" W

\$ 9.00 Ea



#### <u>UF-325</u>

Carved Bun Walnut 3" H ( 5" - 3.5" )

Carved Turned Leg Walnut 4" H x ( 3" -

\$ 12.60 Ea

<u>UF-430</u>

\$ 11.65 Ea

1.75")



#### <u>UF-578</u>

Bun Leg 5" w x 3" H Unfinished

\$ 7.79 Ea 6 @ \$ 6.79



### <u>UF-434</u>

Carved Turned Leg Walnut 4.25" H X ( 4.5" W X 3.25" W) \$ 15.00 Ea



### **UF-453**

Turned Leg Walnut 4.5" H x ( 3.75" -1.875") \$ 11.00 Ea



### <u>UF-454</u>

Turned Leg Walnut 4.5" H x ( 4" x 1" )

\$ 13.00 Ea



#### **UF-552**

Turned Leg Walnut 5" H x ( 5" - 2.125" )

\$ 14.05 Ea



### <u>UF-703</u>

Alder Leg Walnut 7" H X ( 3.75" - 1.75" W) \$ 14.00 Ea



#### **UF-580**

T-Nuts 5/16" x 5/8" (SOLD by the EACH ) \$ 0.35 Ea 100 @ \$ 0.17



### <u>UF-624</u>

Carved Turned Leg Walnut 6.25"H x ( 4" x 1.625") \$ 16.00 Ea



### <u>UF-706</u>

Carved Turned Leg Walnut 7" H x ( 6" -2") \$ 24.00 Ea

### "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES

### Springs and Related items



#### **US-101-6**

6" Coil Springs (Per Pound)

\$ 5.00 Lb 25 @ \$ 2.90

Sold by the pound.

Approximately three springs per pound. Knotted end prevents spring twine from slipping off. Used in furniture seat foundations. Must be tied with spring twine.



Sold by the eight-foot piece - 9 gauge wire. Used to form a straight edge in furniture foundations. It is attached to the coil springs or No-sag springs with a three-prong clip.



Used for attaching US-127 spring clips.



#### **US-124**

Zig-Zag Spring Repair Bracket (25/Bg)

\$ 18.50 Bg

Used to repair a no-sag spring where the clip has come loose at the furniture frame. The repair is done from the bottom side of the furniture, eliminating the need to remove the fabric and padding.



#### **US-130**

Platform Rocker Springs Heavy Duty (Pr)

\$ 10.50 Pr 6 @ \$ 9.75

Sold by the pair. Used on rocking type furniture.



#### **US-206**

Flat 7-1/2" Square Swivel w/Spring

\$ 15.00 Ea 6 @ \$ 13.85

Used on swivel rockers, bar stools, etc.



#### **US-101-8**

8" Coil Springs (Per Pound)

\$ 5.00 Lb 25 @ \$ 2.85

Sold by the pound. Approximately three springs per pound. Knotted end prevents spring twine from slipping off. Used in furniture seat foundations. Must be tied with spring twine.



3-Prong Spring Clips (Per Pound)

\$ 4.98 Lb

Used to attach edge wire to coil springs or no-sag springs.



**US-120** 

#9 Ga. No-Sag Seat Springs (120 Ft Roll)

\$ 57.95 RI 2 @ \$ 51.25

Used for furniture seat foundations.



### **US-125**

No Sag Clips (Per Pound)

\$ 6.25 Bq

Nailed to the furniture frame.



#### **US-205**

Flat 6-3/4" Square Swivel

\$ 11.90 Ea 6 @ \$ 11.00

Used on swivel rockers, bar stools, etc.



### "UPHOLSTERY" SUPPLIES

#### **Twines**



#### **UT-610**

#8 Nylon Button Twine (8 oz. Tube)

\$ 11.14 Bx 3 @ \$ 10.28

UT-610 & UT-615 are the same size. Used to attach decorative buttons to furniture, for hand sewing edge roll to burlap and any application where a small and very strong twine is needed.

### **Webbing**



#### **UW-100**

Dixie 3-1/2" Woven Webbing (250/Yd)

\$ 60.00 RI 3 @ \$ 56.00



Used for foundation to attach coil springs. Also for reinforcement.



### <u>UW-106</u>

Heavy - 3 1/2" Jute Webbing 11# (72 Yd Roll)

\$ 39.50 RI 3 @ \$ 36.50

Used for foundation to attach coil springs. Also for reinforcement.



#### UW-115

2" Rubber Webbing ( Sold BY The FOOT

\$ 2.50 Ft 100 @ \$ 1.85



#### **UC-929-BLA**

1" - Black Poly Webbing

\$ 0.45 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.26

Used for all types of strapping.



#### UC-931-BLA

2" - Black Poly Webbing

\$ 0.80 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.46

Used for all types of strapping.



#### **UT-605**

Hemp Spring Twine (1 Lb Ball)

\$ 15.00 Lb 5 @ \$ 12.75

UT-605 & UT-606 are the same size and are made of hemp. Used to tie coil springs and no-sag spring to hold them in place. A very strong and long-lasting twine.



#### **UW-105**

BFM - 3-1/2" Jute Webbing (72 Yd Roll)

\$ 34.50 RI 3 @ \$ 32.00

Used for foundation to attach coil springs. Also for reinforcement.



2" Rubber webbing Substitute - 650 -330 Ft per roll \$ 120.00 RI 5 @ \$ 95.00



#### **UW-120**

2" Rubber Webbing Clips (100/Bg)

\$ 12.50 Bg









### <u>UC-930-WHI</u>

1-1/2" - White Poly Webbing

\$ 0.62 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.36

Used for all types of strapping.



<u>UC-931-WHI</u>

2" - White Poly Webbing

\$ 0.80 Yd 100 @ \$ 0.46

Used for all types of strapping.

# **CALL FOR YOUR FREE COLOR BROCHURES**









# <u>407-578-0000 - 800-289-7899</u>